

Title	Date	Number	Author
* ETMF: A measure of the service your'e gonna get from the system.	13 Jul 72	11040	Andrews
* NOTICE: some SUPERWATCH changes	13 Jul 72	11039	Andrews
* update to program communication flags	13 Jun 72	10738	Andrews
* NEW superwatch commands: PRIST GRAPH and PRINT SCHEDULEX PARAMETERS	9 Jun 72	10724	Andrews
* Another note on the cost of NLS	7 Apr 72	10027	Andrews
* Brief cluro on JCIES DIA put in (for RLD)	21 Mar 72	9590	Andrews
* Note from DIA about seminars	17 Mar 72	9584	Andrews
* OPIM is faster now	20 Feb 72	9310	Andrews
* Results of MINTER PC and NET use	20 Feb 72	9314	Andrews
* NEW SUPERWATCH COMMANDS	25 Feb 72	9303	Andrews
* things to put in GETAB	18 Feb 72	9231	Andrews
* the system as seen by superwatch, etc.	2 Feb 72	8761	Andrews
* concerning times for POD meetings	27 Jan 72	8685	Andrews
* all about superwatch	24 Jan 72	8649	Andrews
* preliminary superwatch documentation	17 Jan 72	8514	Andrews
* results of disk-pack study	7 Jan 72	8406	Andrews
* disk pack - drum simulation analysis	15 Dec 71	8223	Andrews
* request for change in NLS to use new JSYS	14 Nov 71	8098	Andrews
* Scheduler Operation	20 Oct 71	7815	Andrews
* Proposed new JSYS for TENEX	20 Oct 71	7574	Andrews
* Proposed Outline for TENEX Documentation	28 Oct 71	7573	Andrews
* The TENEX Scheduler	21 Jul 71	7419	Andrews
* response memo	21 Jul 71	7415	Andrews
* response memo	12 Jul 71	7394	Andrews
* No title	14 May 71	6982	Andrews
* Known performance problems	20 Feb 72	9313	ARC System Hea
* SCHED1 problem	18 Feb 72	9232	ARC System Hea
* Pod Reshuffle Proposal	13 Jul 72	11041	Auerbach
* Reply to 10954 (reply to 10953)	10 Jul 72	11002	Auerbach
* Reply to your comments on NIC documentation	5 Jul 72	10953	Auerbach
* re: update	5 Jun 72	10633	Auerbach
* let me tell you about the Handbook	5 Jun 72	10632	Auerbach
* re: attach/detach and at vs. after	23 May 72	10566	Auerbach
* re: output processor directives (again)	11 May 72	10417	Auerbach
* Header Positioning Options	11 May 72	10413	Auerbach
* re: <documentation>request	8 May 72	10384	Auerbach
* PRIMER DRAFT	4 May 72	10332	Auerbach
* The PODAC Papers	1 May 72	10309	Auerbach
* PODAC Subcollection	1 May 72	10296	Auerbach
* OD LIBRARY	1 May 72	10294	Auerbach
* Preliminary charter for Operations User Interface	19 Apr 72	10189	Auerbach
* NEW/RECENT NLS CHANGES OF INTEREST TO USERS	14 Apr 72	10076	Auerbach
* ARC HANDBOOK	23 May 72	9681	Auerbach
* handbook test	8 Mar 72	9450	Auerbach
* baseline views	2 Feb 72	8772	Auerbach
* No title	26 Jan 72	8654	Auerbach
* Current Folklore Branch of <NLS>STATUS with New System Changes	20 Jan 72	8584	Auerbach
* PSO is alive and twitching!!!	11 Jan 72	8428	Auerbach
* Reassign and Maintenance of <nls>status	10 Jan 72	8422	Auerbach
* No title	28 Dec 71	8325	Auerbach
* No title	28 Dec 71	8317	Auerbach
* test	28 Dec 71	8313	Auerbach
* No title	28 Dec 71	8310	Auerbach
* PSST POLICY MEETING	22 Nov 71	8105	Auerbach
* ID System Modify Commands for NIC Custodians	6 Oct 71	8002	Auerbach
* No title	8 Nov 71	7940	Auerbach
* DESIGN PROPOSAL FOR USER DOCUMENTATION UPDATE PROCEDURES	6 Oct 71	7703	Auerbach
* More Mnemonic Names for Load and Output file	8 Jul 71	7381	Auerbach
* EVALUATION OF THE AUGMENTED HUMAN INTELLECT SYSTEM: A PLAN	27 Jun 72	10872	Bair
* Evaluation of the Augmented Human Intellect System: A Plan	11 Feb 72	9027	Bair
* Thanks...	22 Jun 71	7324	Bair
* Reactions to the Augmentation Research Center	21 Jun 71	7317	Bair
* Comments on PODCOM reshuffling proposal (11041)	14 Jul 72	11059	Bass
* Minutes of 28 June 1972 PERC Meeting	26 Jun 72	10867	Bass
* Don't Use !	27 Jun 72	10668	Bass
* Update to 10762 - Invitation to Oak POD / EST Presentation	20 Jun 72	10602	Bass
* Invitation to an Oak POD / EST Presentation	19 Jun 72	10762	Bass
* Personal Evaluation of the EST Course	19 Jun 72	10761	Bass
* New Rules for Using the CATALOG Directory	15 Jun 72	10754	Bass
* More Comments on	8 Jun 72	10715	Bass
* A Short Message to Fir PODERS in Response to (Journal,10616 -- Minutes of Fir	1 Jun 72	10618	Bass
* Oak POD is evaluating Erhard Seminars Training	30 May 72	10610	Bass
* New output Processor -- Try It, You'll Like It	24 May 72	10572	Bass
* Minutes of 16 May 1972 PODCOM Meeting	17 May 72	10569	Bass
* Principles of Chi (First Guess)	9 May 72	10393	Bass
* User Programs Buffer Size Change and Command	8 May 72	10389	Bass
* PODCOM REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON PODAC EVALUATION	24 Apr 72	10221	Bass
* MINUTES OF PODCOM MEETING 20 April 1972	24 Apr 72	10220	Bass
* Report on PODCOM Meeting 10 April 1972	17 Apr 72	10086	Bass
* Report to NIC on visit to NBS by WLS 14 April 1972	17 Apr 72	10083	Bass
* Concerning the ident.	17 Apr 72	10082	Bass
* Some Thoughts on PODAC	17 Feb 72	9220	Bass
* Followup on #880 and 8730 -- Identification System Changes	16 Feb 72	9143	Bass
* Furthermore on Beletins Old Versions (Reply to 8965)	14 Feb 72	9129	Bass
* A Proposed New Format for Journal Transmission Notifications	9 Feb 72	8948	Bass

Title	Date	Number	Author
* Bug: Jump Command Doesn't Re-Arm Cursor	9 Feb 72	8946	Bass
* Request for Policy Determination re: Handling Seasonal Dates in the Catalog	9 Feb 72	8944	Bass
* Less Bugs in FORMATTER	6 Feb 72	8935	Bass
* Another Proposal for Handling Old Versions of NLS Files	6 Feb 72	8930	Bass
* New Identification System Program: LHEMLIST	6 Feb 72	8924	Bass
* Reply to e/s/ on Old Versions of NLS Files	6 Feb 72	8915	Bass
* Printer Etiquette	4 Feb 72	8792	Bass
* Please don't permit the printer program to persist in pinging on particular	4 Feb 72	8791	Bass
* Proposed Minor Changes to the Identification System	27 Jan 72	8680	Bass
* Fees Come to Your First POD Meeting	25 Jan 72	8650	Bass
* No title	24 Jan 72	8642	Bass
* Notes on Software Group Meeting of 18 January 1972	19 Jan 72	8571	Bass
* Proposed New Journal Entry Mechanism	4 Jan 72	8369	Bass
* comments on 7526	19 Nov 71	8109	Bass
* Continuation of 8076	18 Nov 71	8077	Bass
* Re 8062	18 Nov 71	8076	Bass
* Re 8038 (New File)	18 Nov 71	8075	Bass
* Re 8066	18 Nov 71	8072	Bass
* Catalog Support System Implementation Plan	15 Dec 71	8005	Bass
* Master Catalog Entry System Design Proposal	4 Nov 71	7938	Bass
* Rough Outline- Latest Master Catalog Update and Production System Design (with 3	29 Oct 71	7894	Bass
* Rough Outline- Latest Master Catalog Update and Production System Design (with 3	29 Oct 71	7893	Bass
* No title	24 Aug 71	7605	Bass
* Comments on (7486,)	19 Aug 71	7507	Bass
* Catalog Production Automaton Post-Mortem Plans	10 Aug 71	7483	Bass
* CATALOG PRODUCTION AUTOMATION DESIGN CHANGE PROPOSAL	4 Aug 71	7465	Bass
* CATALOG PRODUCTION AUTOMATION DESIGN PROPOSAL	23 Jul 71	7451	Bass
* Draft of Catalog Production Automaton Preliminary Design	14 Jul 71	7413	Bass
* No title	9 Jul 71	7386	Bass
* No title	4 Jun 71	7215	Bass
* No title	13 May 71	6978	Bass
* OUTPUT PROCESSOR BRIEF USER GUIDE	27 Apr 71	6942	Bass
* DRAFT of NETWORK INFORMATION CENTER AND COMPUTER AUGMENTED TEAM INTERACTION	13 Jul 71	7400	Bates
* Notes on Hardcopy Equipment	12 Jun 71	7273	Bates
* nl	30 Jun 52	10889	Byrd
* Sample Journal Session	18 May 72	10543	Gavano
* priority message	18 May 72	10540	Gavano
* The Identification System	17 Apr 72	10211	Church
* Implementation of the Jump commands	16 Mar 72	9730	Church
* Measurement Facilities in NLS	24 Mar 72	9727	Church
* Ident System Meeting	10 Mar 72	9492	Church
* A comment on secrecy	10 Feb 72	9017	Church
* More on old versions of NLS files	10 Feb 72	8965	Church
* More new versions of NLS	9 Feb 72	8911	Church
* Fir POD minutes -- 1 Feb	9 Feb 72	8939	Church
* Old versions of NLS files.	1 Feb 72	8747	Church
* Copying REL-NLS and NLS Files to NIC-NLS	27 Jan 72	8683	Church
* Meeting between ARC and TYMSHARE	26 Jan 72	8669	Church
* New versions of NLS	26 Jan 72	8661	Church
* A Meeting to Discuss ARC's current Organization	21 Jan 72	8611	Church
* DDT-resistant NLS bugs	17 Jan 72	8519	Church
* ID system changes	14 Jan 72	8498	Church
* Re: WLSOR JSYS (8098,)	22 Nov 71	8104	Church
* Daughter-in-law of dynamic documentation	22 Nov 71	8103	Church
* RECALL and CA in TWLS	17 Nov 71	8048	Church
* Re: New File Command	17 Nov 71	8047	Church
* ID System Modify Commands for NIC Custodians	6 Oct 71	8002	Church
* Son of Group/Affiliate in Ident File	12 Aug 71	7489	Church
* Affiliates and Groups in the Identification File	3 Aug 71	7462	Church
* Conversation on INLS	1 Jun 71	7060	Church
* Notes from a Meeting of Programmers	4 May 71	6932	Church
* ARC TELEPHONE/MESSAGE SERVICE	23 Feb 72	9248	Cone
* Data Terminal PR Supporting Document	11 Feb 72	9029	Cone
* REDWOOD POD - 2 3 FEB '72 Meeting Notes	3 Feb 72	8786	Cone
* course test for course pso hostesses	27 Jan 72	8676	Cone
* Redwood minutes of 15 feb 72	18 Feb 72	9233	Dendy
* trial and error.	17 Dec 71	8282	Dendy
* an exercise sample.	16 Dec 71	8229	Dendy
* I can't get no satisfaction	17 Jul 72	11067	Deutsch
* A new high (or low) in ARPANET nonfunctionality	5 Jul 72	10951	Deutsch
* Thoughts on Programmable NLS	7 Jun 72	10709	Deutsch
* No title	30 May 72	10591	Deutsch
* What to do until CPYNET arrives	22 May 72	10543	Deutsch
* What's the DCA network all about?	9 May 72	10398	Deutsch
* Full tilt into the heffalump trap	9 Apr 72	10042	Deutsch
* Reply to 10027	8 Apr 72	10037	Deutsch
* WLSUR and TENEX from another viewpoint	4 Apr 72	9919	Deutsch
* What I have been doing since July	16 Feb 72	9153	Deutsch
* Request for IMLAC Configuration Data	30 Jan 72	8719	Deutsch
* Experience with the Network 11/71	2 Dec 71	8167	Deutsch
* The State-Changing Problem for Remote Computers	20 Oct 71	7839	Deutsch
* Note on 10-1-71 New NLS Commands	4 Oct 71	7682	Deutsch
* Imlac Configuration Guide	12 Aug 71	7493	Deutsch
* Journal Bug	25 May 72	10584	Duvall
* LLO Changes	22 May 72	10561	Duvall

Title	Date	Number	Author
* Historical Comment on Command Groupings (102h6).	1 MAY 72	10287	Duvall
* Note on splitting NLS into high and low sex parts	28 APR 72	10283	Duvall
* LIO Change	25 APR 72	10226	Duvall
* LIO change	7 APR 72	10026	Duvall
* this is a test	30 MAR 72	9765	Duvall
* this is a test	30 MAR 72	9765	Duvall
* Status Communiqué on NLS Debugger	28 FEB 72	9312	Duvall
* Response to Login Message Change	28 FEB 72	9310	Duvall
* On parameters in macros	24 FEB 72	9267	Duvall
* Usage of TENEX Program Communication Flags	24 FEB 72	9266	Duvall
* Redwood Pod Notes: 22FEB	24 FEB 72	9256	Duvall
* Primitive Text Macro Expander	23 FEB 72	9254	Duvall
* Redwood Pod Notes...Feb 22	22 FEB 72	9245	Duvall
* Some suggestions with regard to Scheduling Computer Usage.	22 FEB 72	9240	Duvall
* More on control analyzer	17 FEB 72	9210	Duvall
* Proposed Control Language for NLSDDT	16 FEB 72	9193	Duvall
* More on Ident System Moos....in response to 91h3	16 FEB 72	9149	Duvall
* Program for making sequential (NLS) file from directory listing	9 FEB 72	8957	Duvall
* Comment on starting Journal Background Manually	9 FEB 72	8938	Duvall
* Alternative algorithm for printer queuing	8 FEB 72	8917	Duvall
* More identfile Corrections	8 FEB 72	8913	Duvall
* Comment on changes to identfile	7 FEB 72	8912	Duvall
* Some Comments on New EXEC	7 FEB 72	8800	Duvall
* Program for determining proper startup of Journal Background Process	7 FEB 72	8799	Duvall
* Response to ID system changes proposal -- 8680	31 JAN 72	8730	Duvall
* Notice of removal of hard copy for SRI-ARC members.	31 JAN 72	8721	Duvall
* More on Clean NLS...Call for meetings on error handling	25 JAN 72	8648	Duvall
* Comments on Cleaning up nls 8573.	24 JAN 72	8637	Duvall
* Baseline note	18 JAN 72	8532	Duvall
* Possible explanation of DDT-resistant bug	17 JAN 72	8523	Duvall
* Comments on Re-design of status file	14 JAN 72	8490	Duvall
* A Suggested Procedure for Journal Operations	7 JAN 72	8402	Duvall
* Proposal for Control Language for Primitive Source Level Debugger (Updates 8162)	28 DEC 71	8334	Duvall
* An Example	28 DEC 71	8318	Duvall
* Commands on Command Reorganization	17 DEC 71	8275	Duvall
* Planning Estimate for WSD	30 NOV 71	8138	Duvall
* New Task--Flexible Document	30 NOV 71	8137	Duvall
* Directory Trimming program	29 NOV 71	8123	Duvall
* Distribution Techniques	18 NOV 71	8074	Duvall
* Response to (8053,) Help Command/Link Syntax	18 NOV 71	8073	Duvall
* Response to Archive Proposal (8062,)	18 NOV 71	8071	Duvall
* More on dynamic NLS Documentation	18 NOV 71	8068	Duvall
* Proposal for New File Command	12 NOV 71	8038	Duvall
* Plan for Dialogue Support System Meeting	11 NOV 71	8034	Duvall
* Reminder about (7831,)	11 NOV 71	8033	Duvall
* Handline thoughts on Planning	11 NOV 71	8032	Duvall
* Recommendation for helping users learn about chnged comans.	11 NOV 71	8027	Duvall
* Notes for quarterly Report	11 NOV 71	8026	Duvall
* Quickie instructions for Hard Copy Distribution	10 NOV 71	8025	Duvall
* Proposal for the creation of a Changes in Progress Group for the coordination of	10 NOV 71	8024	Duvall
* New ROM bootstrap for IMLAC	8 NOV 71	7988	Duvall
* Proposal for Short Status Command	5 NOV 71	7931	Duvall
* Afterthoughts about NWG Dialogue meeting and Interentity Communication (7726,)	4 NOV 71	7922	Duvall
* Network Dialogue Interest Group	4 NOV 71	7918	Duvall
* Draft DSS Baseline (See Number Listing)	2 NOV 71	7907	Duvall
* Proposal for Journal Logging Teletype	29 OCT 71	7897	Duvall
* Current usage of Program Communication Flags in TENEX by NLS	29 OCT 71	7895	Duvall
* Response to 7883 (Logging Terminal for Journal)	28 OCT 71	7888	Duvall
* New TENEX Directory Group	27 OCT 71	7859	Duvall
* Response to E. Grothe (Illinois) Request for Inlac Information.	26 OCT 71	7855	Duvall
* A Note on Base Line Planning Files	22 OCT 71	7852	Duvall
* A Proposal to Create NLS User and User Feature Groups	22 OCT 71	7851	Duvall
* Proposal for Maintaining an 'Official' system for the NIC and other outside users	18 OCT 71	7836	Duvall
* Using ALTMODE for CA in TNLS	16 OCT 71	7831	Duvall
* Load Locked File Command	16 OCT 71	7829	Duvall
* A suggestion for facilitating the updating of baseline information	17 OCT 71	7828	Duvall
* Some suggestions toward making the Goto Programs stuff easier to use for the	17 OCT 71	7827	Duvall
* Proposal for changing Journal Command Structure	14 OCT 71	7822	Duvall
* Draft of DSS Baseline Plan--Part I	14 OCT 71	7821	Duvall
* BLAP	29 OCT 71	7810	Duvall
* Proposed Modification to the Place Link syntax in the Journal.	13 OCT 71	7808	Duvall
* Proposal for creating functional groups, with specific suggestions applying to	13 OCT 71	7806	Duvall
* A Group for NLS Programmer Communication	13 OCT 71	7805	Duvall
* Description of HELP and TROHELP procedures and use	13 OCT 71	7804	Duvall
* Creation of an NLS Programming Group within the ID system	13 OCT 71	7803	Duvall
* this is a test	12 OCT 71	7768	Duvall
* A Journal test	11 OCT 71	7708	Duvall
* Get field routines for identification system	24 AUG 71	7525	Duvall
* Status of Place Link in Journal	17 AUG 71	7502	Duvall
* Comment on (,7486)--output file	17 AUG 71	7501	Duvall
* Signatures in the Context of the Identification System	27 JUL 71	7457	Duvall
* NLS Note...Modification to QT	27 JUL 71	7455	Duvall
* Journal Note	27 JUL 71	7454	Duvall
* Identification within the baseline record system	23 JUL 71	7453	Duvall
* Re-mnemonic names for load/output file (7381,)	23 JUL 71	7452	Duvall

Title	Date	Number	Author
* NLS Note	23 Jul 71	7150	Duwall
* NLS Catalog Producing Programs and Catalogs	13 Jul 71	7102	Duwall
* Journal Error	13 Jul 71	7398	Duwall
* NLS Note	12 Jul 71	7395	Duwall
* LIO Note	12 Jul 71	7392	Duwall
* NLS Note	7 Jul 71	7383	Duwall
* Addendum to (7371,)	5 Jul 71	7373	Duwall
* Communication Flag Usage	5 Jul 71	7372	Duwall
* NLS Utility Background Processor Description/Users Guide	5 Jul 71	7371	Duwall
* A note on revised Slinker Startup Procedure	5 Jul 71	7370	Duwall
* LIO Note	5 Jul 71	7369	Duwall
* Re-Groups	5 Jul 71	7368	Duwall
* Journal System errors	2 Jul 71	7366	Duwall
* Proposal for Handling Pre-assigned RFC Numbers	30 Jun 71	7361	Duwall
* NLS Identification Subnode (Version II)	29 Jun 71	7358	Duwall
* Comments on File Space Meeting notes (7350,)	28 Jun 71	7351	Duwall
* Possibilities for improvement of Journal Delivery	28 Jun 71	7349	Duwall
* Syntax and Semantics of TMLS Identification Sub-mode	28 Jun 71	7346	Duwall
* Functional Description of Groups in the Identification System	28 Jun 71	7345	Duwall
* More on NLS Error Messages	24 Jun 71	7344	Duwall
* No title	23 Jun 71	7336	Duwall
* Apologies	23 Jun 71	7335	Duwall
* No title	23 Jun 71	7334	Duwall
* Journal Reliability Drive	21 Jun 71	7309	Duwall
* Note Concerning NLS Error Messages	20 Jun 71	7298	Duwall
* Implementation Description of On-line Journal Distribution, Secondary	18 Jun 71	7295	Duwall
* Suggestion towards fixing FIND confusion in LIO	18 Jun 71	7293	Duwall
* Journal Error Recovery Guide	17 Jun 71	7291	Duwall
* Note on Entry of SIG persons into Identification File	15 Jun 71	7288	Duwall
* New Journal Features	15 Jun 71	7286	Duwall
* Response to Journal Comments, 7266	14 Jun 71	7284	Duwall
* DBS tasks	26 May 71	7027	Duwall
* Re-Turning programs over to operations (Journal, 6946,)	20 May 71	7005	Duwall
* No title	12 May 71	6974	Duwall
* Location of Journal Files	12 May 71	6972	Duwall
* Response to On-line Journal Distribution Note: (Journal, 69611, )	10 May 71	6962	Duwall
* Proposal for Journal System for Stage 0 NIG	7 May 71	6959	Duwall
* Requirements and proposal for Data Environments in NLS	6 May 71	6947	Duwall
* Note on transfer to new organisational model	6 May 71	6942	Duwall
* On Colsoort Problems (Journal, 6926,)	3 May 71	6931	Duwall
* User Implementation Specs for Stage 0 File System (Preliminary)	3 May 71	6928	Duwall
* Comments Miscellaneous concerning TMLS guide, 6637	2 May 71	6927	Duwall
* Notes on 6637 and comments/bugs per TMLS	29 Apr 71	6923	Duwall
* On Implementation of Group Identification	28 Apr 71	6920	Duwall
* Preliminary Spec for File System Tape Handling	3 May 71	6903	Duwall
* Link Syntax for Identifying Structural Entities	23 Apr 71	6356	Duwall
* Brief Baseline and Stage 0 File System Description	23 Apr 71	6357	Duwall
* Comments on 6349--Baseline Record System	22 Apr 71	6356	Duwall
* a title for the Message	21 Apr 71	6354	Duwall
* No title	16 Apr 71	6293	Duwall
* No title	16 Apr 71	6292	Duwall
* No title	15 Apr 71	6279	Duwall
* Initial Spec for NLS/User-File system Interface Routines	3 May 71	6256	Duwall
* Proposal for Crash recovery of Critical NLS files	14 Apr 71	6231	Duwall
* Changes to Journal System (Hard Copy Distribution)	12 Apr 71	6216	Duwall
* Proposal for Group Identification Within the Identification System	12 Apr 71	6215	Duwall
* Link Delimiter Change	12 Apr 71	6214	Duwall
* Comments on Stage 0 Network System (Journal, 6210, Oigw)	12 Apr 71	6211	Duwall
* Use of SIGNAL construct for NLS Error Machinery	7 Apr 71	6209	Duwall
* test of distlist comments	6 Apr 71	6208	Duwall
* A Preliminary (incomplete) Proposal for a Stage I Set System	6 Apr 71	6207	Duwall
* Comments on TMLS User Features	6 Apr 71	6206	Duwall
* Notes on Journal Delivery system	6 Apr 71	6205	Duwall
* Description of Proposed Identification System	2 Apr 71	6203	Duwall
* Journal System Description and User Information	2 Apr 71	6202	Duwall
* Description and Users Guide to Catalog Number System	2 Apr 71	6201	Duwall
* Trial Use of Journal System	2 Apr 71	6200	Duwall
* Status Summary on Mini-Console Project	24 Jan 72	8640	Eilers
* Acceptance of March 26 invitation	13 Jul 72	11043	Engelbart
* Letter to Ted Nelson	10 Jul 72	11003	Engelbart
* Note asking JCN to follow up on (10879,) and modification to our order for one	28 Jun 72	10880	Engelbart
* Phone Log: Dave Liddle, Owens-Illinois, about their plasma display consoles	28 Jun 72	10879	Engelbart
* Request change in permanent-job ranking so they print last in response to TBNEX	26 Jun 72	10858	Engelbart
* Comment on user-feature change coordination, and (10567,)	31 May 72	10414	Engelbart
* Possibility for S&AS to Take on a Small Contract with CIRAD	17 May 72	10536	Engelbart
* ARC-internal Notes on Utility Service Possibilities, a Discussion on 1 May 72	17 May 72	10492	Engelbart
* Establishing an ARC policy on the file-privacy issue	12 May 72	10452	Engelbart
* Message to Bruce Dolan with summary figures from (10334,)	4 May 72	10335	Engelbart
* Outline of ARC's needs for additional funds in FY73	4 May 72	10334	Engelbart
* To Launch FRAMAC	4 May 72	10331	Engelbart
* nonsense message	1 May 72	10303	Engelbart
* ignore type message	1 May 72	10298	Engelbart
* Visit log: Mike Wooton, USC, regarding Delphi study on effects of multi-national	1 May 72	10291	Engelbart
* No title	27 Apr 72	10236	Engelbart
* Note to JCN re pooling system-support services with AI.	26 Apr 72	10236	Engelbart

Title	Date	Number	Author
* To PODAC, on its bootstrapping into representational dialog skills and practices	25 Apr 72	10225	Engelbart
* Letter to CIRAD re. NIGASH Contract	5 Jun 72	10183	Engelbart
* Discussion log: 17 Apr 72, Bob Peters, SRI, on promoting cable TV utilization	17 Apr 72	10087	Engelbart
* Experimental Development of a Small Computer-augmented Information System -Annual	4 Apr 72	10045	Engelbart
* Descriptive paragraph for Joe Rubenson to show Steve Lukasic, Director of ARPA,	7 Apr 72	10036	Engelbart
* To Launch LINAC	7 Apr 72	10034	Engelbart
* Visit Log: 7 Apr 72, Roxer Gillette, SRI-Washington	7 Apr 72	10033	Engelbart
* Visit Log: 3 Apr 72, Cmdr. Richard L. Martin, Fik Computer Managed Training	4 Apr 72	9938	Engelbart
* Visit Log: 31 Jan 72, Dr. Paul Graik, Advanced Technology Applications Group,	31 Jan 72	8733	Engelbart
* To Launch PODAC	25 Jan 72	8651	Engelbart
* Note on potential of aug-sys application in city management, and a contact in	21 Jan 72	8601	Engelbart
* Amendment to 850a, visit instead of phone	11 Jan 72	8505	Engelbart
* Phone log: 6 Oct 71 with Bill Jones, NASA II group re their documentation	11 Jan 72	8504	Engelbart
* Visitor log: 12 Nov 71, Dick McQuillin, Composition Technology, Inc.	11 Jan 72	8503	Engelbart
* Discussion log: 12 Nov 71, George Eilers on Miniconsole Study	11 Jan 72	8502	Engelbart
* Phone log: 5 Jan 72, Mike Sher and Dick Holstacher of CAC at University of	6 Jan 72	8394	Engelbart
* On Engelbart/Halzer discussions regarding his use of NLS for the Automatic	6 Jan 72	8373	Engelbart
* June 71 DCE Notes from Preparation of 72-73 IPT Proposal	6 Jan 72	8372	Engelbart
* DCE notes on 'Recommendations' section of Draft 3 of INFOSYS report, see XDOC	4 Jan 72	8366	Engelbart
* Notes on briefing to Management Policy Council on their 4 Nov 71 visit to SRI	3 Jan 72	8364	Engelbart
* To WSD about Journal System NP	30 Dec 71	8349	Engelbart
* Phone log: Call to Tom Keenan, NSF, regarding possible ARC proposal for some of	29 Dec 71	8311	Engelbart
* Visit log: J.C.P. Licklider of MIT and Jeff Barnett of SDG, re. augmentation	29 Dec 71	8310	Engelbart
* DCE letter to Mr. A.J.N. Judge	28 Dec 71	8333	Engelbart
* DCE letter to Mr. William Bryden	28 Dec 71	8332	Engelbart
* DCE letter to Mr. William Bryden	28 Dec 71	8331	Engelbart
* DCE letter to Barbara E. White	28 Dec 71	8330	Engelbart
* DCE letter to Mr. Alexander Hall	28 Dec 71	8329	Engelbart
* DCE letter to Dr. F. W. Hogesteeper	28 Dec 71	8328	Engelbart
* DCE letter to Professor Bryan R. Moton	28 Dec 71	8327	Engelbart
* Letter to Mr. N. E. Wiseman from DCE	28 Dec 71	8324	Engelbart
* Letter to Mr. N. E. Wiseman from DCE	28 Dec 71	8323	Engelbart
* No title	28 Dec 71	8316	Engelbart
* Phone log: Larry Roberts called, discussed mini-terminal and supplementary NSF	28 Dec 71	8312	Engelbart
* Phone log: Dr. Thomas Keenan of NSF, searching for researchers whose funds had	28 Dec 71	8309	Engelbart
* Phone log: Prof Peter Weiner, Yale, to visit ARC on 28 Dec 71	27 Dec 71	8305	Engelbart
* ARC Activity Framework	9 Nov 71	7996	Engelbart
* Phone Log: DCE to Bill Jones, NASA II group.	8 Nov 71	7945	Engelbart
* Note About Computer Telephone Scan Line Printers	2 Nov 71	7908	Engelbart
* Visit log, 21 Oct 71: Kjell Samuelson, Associate Professor of Research,	22 Oct 71	7850	Engelbart
* Phone Log: Call to DCE by J.C.P. Licklider re. special workshop on	5 Oct 71	7699	Engelbart
* Phone log: DCE with Robert Johnson of Burroughs; possible visit to ARC by Robert	3 Oct 71	7676	Engelbart
* Memo (old) on establishment of ARC's Executive Management Committee	5 Jan 72	7657	Engelbart
* Visitor log: Second visit from Lee Talbert and Tom Lips, Systems Analysis Office	26 Aug 71	7613	Engelbart
* Visitor log: James Watts, Ken Pollock, and Steve Virback, from San Francisco	26 Aug 71	7610	Engelbart
* Note on future sales-type services from NIG and NINS, and accounting-system	26 Aug 71	7608	Engelbart
* Visit log: Cordell Green, re. graphic printers and on-line reference systems for	16 Aug 71	7500	Engelbart
* Visit log: Lee Talbert and Tom Lips of OSD (Systems Analysis), about augmentation	16 Aug 71	7499	Engelbart
* Contact Report: Call from Bob Greenway about sen Peach	15 Aug 71	7496	Engelbart
* NLS Bug Report: Burmarks being lost by Viewchanse	15 Aug 71	7495	Engelbart
* Note on Elliot's mention of Tribus of Xerox as likely being interested in ARC	15 Aug 71	7494	Engelbart
* Letter to John Bennett	12 Aug 71	7491	Engelbart
* DRAFT of NETWORK INFORMATION CENTER AND COMPUTER AUGMENTED TEAM INTERACTION	13 Jul 71	7400	Engelbart
* Library Automation with Distributed Resource Sharing via Computer Networking	22 Jun 71	7323	Engelbart
* Requesting a file-cleanse favor of Harvey	21 Jun 71	7314	Engelbart
* Phone Log: From Ed Forsythe, National Bureau of Standards, About Computer-Aided	21 Jun 71	7313	Engelbart
* Two DCE Visitors Scheduled for week of 21 June; for JCN to take care of	21 Jun 71	7312	Engelbart
* Some Miscellaneous Leave-Behind Notes	21 Jun 71	7311	Engelbart
* Some NP Notes on a Bootstrap Community	21 Jun 71	7310	Engelbart
* Notes on Matters of ARC Organization	21 Jun 71	7308	Engelbart
* Some Miscellaneous Planning Notes	21 Jun 71	7307	Engelbart
* Notes on Possibility of ARC Giving System Support to Other Sites' Documentation	21 Jun 71	7306	Engelbart
* Mixup Clearup Note to Harvey	20 Jun 71	7297	Engelbart
* Note asking a Journal-entering favor from Harvey	20 Jun 71	7296	Engelbart
* Rough Notes on Possibility of ARC Giving System Support to Ames ILLIAC	18 Jun 71	7294	Engelbart
* APPENDIX G: Collaborative System-Evolution System	13 Jun 71	7282	Engelbart
* APPENDIX C: Documentation Production and Control System	13 Jun 71	7281	Engelbart
* APPENDIX B: Dialogue Support System	12 Jun 71	7278	Engelbart
* APPENDIX D: Descriptive Notes on a System Developer's Intelligence System	12 Jun 71	7276	Engelbart
* Descriptive Notes about DSS, a Dialogue Support System	12 Jun 71	7272	Engelbart
* ARC/IPT Project-Continuation Trips	13 Jun 71	7271	Engelbart
* Letter: D. C. Engelbart to Professor Joseph Modrey, COBSAM Project, Purdue	12 Jun 71	7269	Engelbart
* Activity of General Research-- RE 7057	10 Jun 71	7264	Engelbart
* Memo, D. C. Engelbart to Cordell Green: On Large, Discipline-Oriented Data Bases	2 Jun 71	7062	Engelbart
* Rough Notes for Talk to Prof. Parker's Information Science Colloquium, Stanford,	25 May 71	7050	Engelbart
* Note to NLS re 7048	29 May 71	7049	Engelbart
* Note on Journal's Printout Directives, a problem in 7017	29 May 71	7046	Engelbart
* Meeting log: Committee A, 24 May 71	25 May 71	7024	Engelbart
* Contact Report: DCE visit to Loren Bright, NASA Ames	25 May 71	7023	Engelbart
* Visitor Log: Donald Streeter, IBM Yorktown, Director of Computing Systems	23 May 71	7019	Engelbart
* No title	22 May 71	7017	Engelbart
* NP Note about Journal-entry process	22 May 71	7016	Engelbart
* NAS INFOSYS-Panel Draft 1, APPENDIX B: Miscellaneous Contributions	22 May 71	7015	Engelbart
* NAS INFOSYS-PANEL Draft 1, APPENDIX A: CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS	22 May 71	7014	Engelbart
* Draft 1 of Final Report, NAS INFOSYS Panel	22 May 71	7012	Engelbart

Title	Date	Number	Author
* Surplus Notes from (7010.) Draft 1, NAS INFOSYS Panel Report	22 May 71	7011	Engelbart
* NAS INFOSYS-Panel Draft 1 of Final Report	2 Apr 71	7010	Engelbart
* No title	26 Apr 71	7003	Engelbart
* Visitor log: Dick Reed	19 May 71	7002	Engelbart
* Visitor log: Brian Scott, Australia, Dave Evan's boss, re. augmentation-system	19 May 71	7001	Engelbart
* Phone log: RWV to DCE from NWG meeting at SJCC in Atlantic City	19 May 71	7000	Engelbart
* Discussion Log: DCE with HGL on DEX-1 design	19 May 71	6998	Engelbart
* Note re technical custodianship of NIC's Catalog System	16 May 71	6993	Engelbart
* Note about pre-implementation DEX-1 specifications	16 May 71	6992	Engelbart
* Comments on Harvey's DEX design notes	16 May 71	6990	Engelbart
* No title	17 May 71	6986	Engelbart
* No title	17 May 71	6985	Engelbart
* Planning Notes, ARC Internal	5 May 71	6934	Engelbart
* No title	3 May 71	6930	Engelbart
* The Situation With CIRAD Should Be Settled	17 Mar 72	9588	Exec Man Conn
* Weekday System Usage Schedule -- effective 8-MAR-72	5 Mar 72	9381	Exec Man Conn
* A Suggested Schedule for the Use of the System	14 Feb 72	9128	Exec Man Conn
* EMC 14 Feb 72 Meeting Notes	25 Feb 72	8928	Exec Man Conn
* EMC 7 Feb and 10 Feb Meeting Notes (JCN)	14 Feb 72	8927	Exec Man Conn
* Operators' Objectives and Responsibilities	17 Apr 72	10090	Ferguson
* FIR POD's response to	21 Mar 72	9593	Ferguson
* Proposed New Format of HCDISTFILE Print-out	17 Mar 72	9585	Ferguson
* No title	9 Feb 72	9016	Ferguson
* No title	7 Feb 72	8906	Ferguson
* FIR POD Meeting Notes	28 Jan 72	8692	Ferguson
* Comments on Dumb and Bad Files	14 Jan 72	8537	Ferguson
* net class journal experiment	30 Nov 71	8139	Ferguson
* ferguson's folly	29 Nov 71	8131	Ferguson
* ferguson's gargabeGARBAGE	29 Nov 71	8128	Ferguson
* experimenting with the Journal	16 Jul 72	11090	Glenn
* this beginners guide--contents	18 Jul 72	11089	Glenn
* messalcha	16 Jul 72	11088	Glenn
* dnls preliminary user guide	16 Jul 72	11087	Glenn
* still trying the journal	16 Jul 72	11075	Glenn
* testing journal	16 Jul 72	11074	Glenn
* journal trying	3 Jul 72	11073	Glenn
* mess	17 Jul 72	11066	Glenn
* searching	3 Jul 72	11065	Glenn
* Joy's experimenting	17 Jul 72	11064	Glenn
* monday	30 Jun 52	10893	Glenn
* A Diary of Problems and Progress in Making the February 1972 NIC Catalog and MESSAGE	13 Apr 72	10170	Hardeman
* First Message	2 Nov 71	7913	Hardeman
* Termicette Digital Recorder Instructions for DEX Users	14 Jul 71	7412	Hardeman
* Centronics Printer	19 Apr 72	10158	Hardy
* No Title	14 Mar 72	9305	Hardy
* Lost Journal Entries	25 May 72	10588	Hopper
* Gus Matzorkis' visit to ARC Friday 4/21	25 Apr 72	10216	Hopper
* No title	20 Apr 72	10126	Hopper
* Proposed Journal Changes	20 Jan 72	8585	Hopper
* Sort, Merge, and Update Primitives	7 Jan 72	8405	Hopper
* Current DSS Plans -- 5-JULY-72	21 Oct 71	7666	Hopper
* <ucia-nmc>news is now unlocked	27 Apr 72	10947	Irby
* MPS HANDBOOK, Principal Applications	11 May 72	10415	Irby
* Suggested Changes to NLS	5 May 72	10368	Irby
* Second Proposal for NLS Command Language Changes	14 Apr 72	10081	Irby
* Meeting notes -- CIRAD -- 3-DEC-71 -- software maintenance	2 Mar 72	9351	Irby
* brief notes on software meeting todiscuss ARC expansion -- 11-NOV-71	3 Dec 71	9308	Irby
* New groups in the IDENT system	22 Nov 71	9307	Irby
* XEROX meeting notes -- 15-FEB-72	24 Feb 72	9268	Irby
* Suggested Schedule for the Use of the System	17 Feb 72	9219	Irby
* Response to (Journal, 9020,):	15 Feb 72	9130	Irby
* EXEC LOGIN command to start NLS automatically:	11 Feb 72	9062	Irby
* EMC Meeting Notes -- 31-JAN	9 Feb 72	8953	Irby
* Notes on CIRAD visit	7 Feb 72	8801	Irby
* EMC Meeting Notes 17-JAN to 27-JAN	4 Feb 72	8793	Irby
* No title	26 Jan 72	8707	Irby
* New Groups In The Ident System	24 Jan 72	8642	Irby
* DEX-11 design revised as per 18-Jan meeting	21 Jan 72	8613	Irby
* EMC Meeting Notes 6-JAN, 11-JAN, 13-JAN	19 Jan 72	8567	Irby
* Proposed Journal changes and the new file system	17 Jan 72	8513	Irby
* EMC meeting notes 6-Jan-72	11 Jan 72	8425	Irby
* EMC meeting notes 4-Jan-72	7 Jan 72	8407	Irby
* Software Team Proposal Accepted	7 Jan 72	8403	Irby
* A proposal to establish software teams	7 Jan 72	8401	Irby
* Toward a More Consistent Command Language in NLS	7 Jan 72	8107	Irby
* Extension to Proposed Debugger Parser	29 Dec 71	8339	Irby
* Proposed Scenario for the baseline record System	3 Dec 71	8179	Irby
* A Parser For the Primitive Souce Level Debugger	3 Dec 71	8177	Irby
* Proposal for Prinitive Debugging, Terminal Linking, and DNLS Complex Comments	2 Dec 71	8168	Irby
* comment on command change dynamic documentation	30 Nov 71	8162	Irby
* inluc this terminal	2 Dec 71	8161	Irby
* proposal for changes to the baseline record system	17 Nov 71	8067	Irby
* affirmative response to new file command	17 Nov 71	8065	Irby
* proposal for a simple archive system and directory size limitation	12 Nov 71	8064	Irby
	17 Nov 71	8063	Irby
	17 Nov 71	8062	Irby

Title	Date	Number	Author
* Proposal for a simple archive system and directory site limitation	17 Nov 71	8059	Irbey
* Proposal for Primitive Debugging, Terminal Linking, and DNLs Complex Commands	18 Oct 71	7667	Irbey
* Initial outline for SEAS Activity Plan	18 Oct 71	7660	Irbey
* Proposed Requirements for an Archival System	23 Aug 71	7526	Irbey
* Bug marks and the f Viewspec	16 Aug 71	7497	Irbey
* Network Graphics Meeting notes	22 Jul 71	7463	Irbey
* Multiple Display Areas in DNLs	16 Jun 71	7290	Irbey
* APPENDIX E: Software-Engineering Augmentation System	13 Jun 71	7280	Irbey
* Conversation on TNLs	1 Jun 71	7060	Irbey
* On-line Journal Delivery via INITIAL File	10 May 71	6961	Irbey
* Initial response Study Meeting Minutes	26 Apr 71	6900	Irbey
* Minutes, Fir POD/SIGCORE Meeting, 24 May 1972	31 May 72	10616	Jernigan
* Rebuttal - Jernigan Answers Lehtman/Kaye As a Member of Fir POD/SIGCORE	12 May 72	10456	Jernigan
* A Position Paper on PODs and Plans for Further Research From Fir POD (SIGCORE)	12 May 72	10450	Jernigan
* Obituary Announcement - Fir POD	11 May 72	10411	Jernigan
* Suggested Work Mode and Directions for Fir POD	28 Apr 72	10259	Jernigan
* Suggestion for a Speaker For ARC Program	26 Apr 72	10228	Jernigan
* A Fir POD Report of Activities, 11 April 1972	20 Apr 72	10188	Jernigan
* Fir POD Meetings, 13 April 1972	20 Apr 72	10125	Jernigan
* Some Personal Observations on PODs	23 Mar 72	9684	Jernigan
* Fir POD Minutes for Meeting of 14 March 1972	15 Mar 72	9522	Jernigan
* Information of March NIC TNLs Class	10 Mar 72	9494	Jernigan
* Additional Registrant, March NIC TNLs Class	9 Mar 72	9461	Jernigan
* Additional Information for March NIC TNLs Class	8 Mar 72	9457	Jernigan
* Arrangements for March NIC TNLs Class	1 Mar 72	9365	Jernigan
* Fir POD Meeting, 9 Feb 1972	14 Feb 72	9239	Jernigan
* Fir POD Meeting, 9 February 1972	14 Feb 72	9228	Jernigan
* Fir Pod Meeting, 9 February 1972	14 Feb 72	9226	Jernigan
* 11-11-71 POST MEETING	11 Jan 72	8423	Jernigan
* Invitation for Lecture	29 Jun 71	7840	Jernigan
* Telephone Call from Professor Jim McKinney, Harvard Business School	22 Jun 71	7328	Jernigan
* Phone Log: Call from Wendy Smith, General Research Corp. about ARPA/IPT Library	1 Jun 71	7057	Jernigan
* Experimental NLS Bus-reporting Mechanism	27 Jun 72	10669	Kaye
* Proposed DNLs Journal Submission Scheme	27 Jun 72	10666	Kaye
* Erhard Seminars Training	20 Jun 72	10790	Kaye
* Reply to FIR POD memo (10450),	12 May 72	10454	Kaye
* NLS Operations Role	1 May 72	10313	Kaye
* New Running NLS	30 Mar 72	5766	Kaye
* On NISSBUGS	7 Jul 72	10962	Kudlick
* Report From SDIS Planning Team	28 Jun 72	10885	Kudlick
* report from SDIS planning team.	20 Jun 72	10806	Kudlick
* On Inexpensive Displays	20 Jun 72	10796	Kudlick
* DRAFT: RFP for Facilities Management	14 Jun 72	10749	Kudlick
* Suggested Action Items for EMC	13 Jun 72	10736	Kudlick
* On house/keyboard macros	30 May 72	10609	Kudlick
* Conference Room Suggestions	26 May 72	10590	Kudlick
* Delivery Team's Recommendations on Disk and Drum Storage	26 May 72	10589	Kudlick
* Response Time Measurement	27 Apr 72	10242	Kudlick
* Hardware Uptime/Downtime Loss	20 Apr 72	10190	Kudlick
* TNLs: A reply to RWK (HJOURNAL,9946,1w)	13 Apr 72	10077	Kudlick
* Delivery and Marketing: I	6 Apr 72	9944	Kudlick
* PODCOM Minutes 3/16/72	17 Mar 72	9561	Kudlick
* Ideas Concerning ARC Technical Seminars	16 Mar 72	9537	Kudlick
* ARC FILM ON NLS	15 Mar 72	9521	Kudlick
* REDWOOD POD Minutes March 7, 1972	9 Mar 72	9487	Kudlick
* Thoughts Deriving From the XEROX Research Proposal	11 Feb 72	9066	Kudlick
* terminal response time	28 Jan 72	8710	Kudlick
* ARC/XEROX interfaces	28 Jan 72	8704	Kudlick
* Draft of Notes from INLAC Seminar 26-JAN-72, transcribed 7-MAR-72	28 Jun 72	10873	Lane
* Meeting Calendar 6 April 1972	7 Apr 72	9430	Lane
* MESSAGE TO ALL ARC REGARDING SIGN-OUT FOR TERMINALS.	9 Feb 72	8955	Lane
* renonun	28 Oct 71	7881	Lane
* Thanks...	22 Jun 71	7324	Lawrence
* Phone call to Lance Miller of IBM	13 Jul 72	11029	Lehtman
* AKPA Graduate Students' Conference Participants	10 Jul 72	11019	Lehtman
* MAKE VIDEO TAPE EQUIPMENT COMMENTS -- (See 10807,))	29 Jun 52	10697	Lehtman
* VIDEO TAPE EQUIPMENT PURCHASE PROPOSAL	21 Jun 72	10607	Lehtman
* NEW NLS	20 Jun 72	10797	Lehtman
* Change in Some DEX Control Characters	16 Jun 72	10759	Lehtman
* FIXED NLS (WE HOPE)	7 Jun 72	10711	Lehtman
* STATUS NOTE FOR NLS PROGRAMMERS	7 Jun 72	10710	Lehtman
* TABS STILL DON'T QUITE WORK	7 Jun 72	10700	Lehtman
* NEW NLS (AT LAST!!!)	6 Jun 72	10699	Lehtman
* Reply to FIR memo (10450,)	12 May 72	10453	Lehtman
* Another NLS	10 May 72	10406	Lehtman
* NEW NLS BROUGHT UP ON SUNDAY	7 May 72	10376	Lehtman
* Additions to POD Bibliography	1 May 72	10305	Lehtman
* SEAS Team Notes	27 Apr 72	10241	Lehtman
* Software Group Meeting	26 Apr 72	10229	Lehtman
* ARC Visit by Lou Katz, Columbia University	8 Mar 72	10222	Lehtman
* NEW NLS	23 Apr 72	10245	Lehtman
* Are the patches covering the holes?	23 Apr 72	10214	Lehtman
* Interrogate Interrogation	23 Apr 72	10212	Lehtman
* ONWARD AND UPWARD WITH NEW NLS	14 Mar 72	9506	Lehtman
* REL-NLS TO NLS OR BUST!!!	9 Mar 72	9482	Lehtman

Title	Date	Number	Author
* MSC and SUBSTITUTE CODE	8 Mar 72	9452	Lentman
* NEW COORDINATOR FOR NEW NLS SYSTEMS	3 Mar 72	9368	Lentman
* CEDAR to Meet Arain	28 Feb 72	9315	Lentman
* DEX-2 Proposed Design	22 Feb 72	9241	Lentman
* NEW NLS RISES FROM THE PIT	17 Feb 72	9213	Lentman
* DEX-1 Initialization-- Case Shifts from TIs with Cassettes Permitted	15 Feb 72	9133	Lentman
* Bugs and Bug Discoveries	9 Feb 72	8954	Lentman
* Please don't send long Messages	9 Feb 72	8951	Lentman
* 28 January DEX-2 DESIGN MEETING NOTES	31 Jan 72	8734	Lentman
* THANK YOU EMC-- KEEP IT UP!	28 Jan 72	8709	Lentman
* Dereliction of Duties Calls for a Purge	28 Jan 72	8708	Lentman
* Cedars Arise and Form Your Fooths	25 Jan 72	8652	Lentman
* Proposal for Sequential File Input Subsystem for DEX	21 Jan 72	8605	Lentman
* DEX Buyers Group Created for Select ARC VIPs	21 Jan 72	8604	Lentman
* Response to NLS Clean-Up Suggestions (8573,1)	20 Jan 72	8581	Lentman
* REWARDING JOBS WELL DONE	20 Jan 72	8580	Lentman
* DEX-2 Design Meeting-- 14 January 1972	17 Jan 72	8524	Lentman
* PSQ is alive and twitching!!!	11 Jan 72	8428	Lentman
* COMMENTS ON ARC WORK HOURS	10 Jan 72	8418	Lentman
* LIGHTS AT THE ENDS OF TUNNELS -- MAKING OUR STATUS CRYSTAL CLEAR	3 Jan 72	8361	Lentman
* LIGHTS AT THE ENDS OF TUNNELS -- MAKING OUR STATUS CRYSTAL CLEAR	3 Jan 72	8359	Lentman
* MY STATUS IS APPARENT TO ALL	3 Jan 72	8358	Lentman
* NEW NLS	27 Dec 71	8307	Lentman
* Note on NLSOR JSYS	24 Nov 71	8118	Lentman
* Response to DSS Meeting Announcement and Meetings in General	12 Nov 71	8040	Lentman
* Secondary Distribution Bug	2 Nov 71	7912	Lentman
* A First Message Test	3 Jun 71	7200	Lentman
* New Note on Journal	25 May 71	7026	Lentman
* Corrections to DEX-1 User Features Proposal	11 May 71	6968	Lentman
* DEX Implementation Design-- a proposal	11 May 71	6965	Lentman
* DEX-1 User Feature Proposal-- Modification	6 May 71	6949	Lentman
* DEX-1 REQUIREMENTS-- a proposal	5 May 71	6936	Lentman
* Notes on new organization-- a talk with DGE	4 May 71	6933	Lentman
* Notes from a Meeting of Programmers	4 May 71	6932	Lentman
* New Procedure for Recovering Hard Copy Distribution from Crash	28 Apr 71	6915	Lentman
* Further notes on DEX-- a proposal	23 Apr 71	6738	Lentman
* Some Journal Changes	16 Apr 71	6348	Lentman
* More Notes on Hard Copy Distribution	16 Apr 71	6347	Lentman
* First DEX Notes	13 Apr 71	6221	Lentman
* Journal Distribution Frequency	13 Apr 71	6220	Lentman
* Hard Copy Distribution Operator's Guide	13 Apr 71	6219	Lentman
*	18 Jul 72	11092	Limuti
* missing person	3 May 72	10318	Limuti
* No Title	3 May 72	10317	Limuti
* No Title	1 May 72	10308	Limuti
* WHAT	1 May 72	10302	Limuti
* Baseline Task View File -- 8 May 1972	8 May 72	10382	Lister
* Baseline File as of 12 April 72	12 Apr 72	10052	Lister
* No Title	4 Apr 72	9920	Lister
* No Title	3 Apr 72	9918	Lister
* No Title	3 Apr 72	9900	Lister
* 23 Mar 72 Baseline Tasks for WSD	23 Mar 72	9680	Lister
* 23 Mar 72 Baseline Tasks -- All	23 Mar 72	9679	Lister
* 23 Mar 72 Baseline Tasks -- Per Person	23 Mar 72	9678	Lister
* MEMO TO PROJECT FILE	7 Jan 72	8212	Lister
* hell	17 Dec 71	8281	Lister
* hell	17 Dec 71	8280	Lister
* message number 1	16 Dec 71	8228	Lister
* and	18 May 72	10541	McNamara
* No Title	4 May 72	10321	Melvin
* No Title	14 Apr 72	10080	Melvin
* blurb to Jon	6 Apr 72	9969	Melvin
* EXEC 1.32.06	22 Mar 72	9804	Melvin
* Visitor Log -- Bob Abbott of LRL	21 Feb 72	9236	Melvin
* EXEC 1.32.04 features	18 Feb 72	9222	Melvin
* request for bruce dolan	14 Feb 72	9125	Melvin
* Feb 24 Visit by Lavia and Kolanko	11 Feb 72	9067	Melvin
* Louis Pouzin Visit	11 Feb 72	9066	Melvin
* JPL Inquiry	11 Feb 72	9063	Melvin
* Richard Watson Feb 16 Visit	11 Feb 72	9034	Melvin
* NI request	10 Feb 72	9019	Melvin
* Facilitator Info from JIM	9 Feb 72	8940	Melvin
* Request for Cost and Delivery Info for Network Connecting	8 Feb 72	8933	Melvin
* Message to JEL about Journal Created work files	7 Feb 72	8911	Melvin
* Re Lineprinter and Spooling	7 Feb 72	8910	Melvin
* NTGTY Jsya -- How to count network tty users	7 Feb 72	8907	Melvin
* Reply to WSD about EXEC 1.32.03	7 Feb 72	8904	Melvin
* Exec 1.32.03	6 Feb 72	8798	Melvin
* No title	22 Nov 71	8108	Melvin
* Request to Ed from Network users	22 Nov 71	8107	Melvin
* Network Graphic Meeting Notes	22 Nov 71	8106	Melvin
* Prim Debugging Sys Proposal w/New DDT Implement Details	18 Nov 71	8100	Melvin
* Phone call notification	11 Nov 71	8031	Melvin
* EXEC 1.32.01	8 Nov 71	7993	Melvin
* Process EXCEPTION reporting	8 Nov 71	7991	Melvin



Title	Date	Number	Author
* Re message cataloging prior to delivery	8 Nov 71	7990	Melvin
* Re BBN IMP Schedule and CGN	6 Nov 71	7989	Melvin
* Journal suggestion for ident feedback	8 Nov 71	7987	Melvin
* Title Suggestion	8 Nov 71	7986	Melvin
* No title	6 Nov 71	7983	Melvin
* No title	6 Nov 71	7982	Melvin
* IMP-related things	6 Nov 71	7941	Melvin
* No title	5 Nov 71	7930	Melvin
* Insert from Teco file or Whatever Spec	6 Jul 71	7376	Melvin
* Notes from File Space Meeting	26 Jun 71	7350	Melvin
* Note to Sites Participating in NIC Course at ARC	4 Jun 71	7209	Melvin
* IMP Interface Purchase (Preliminary)	24 May 71	7020	Melvin
* INTRODUCTION TO THE MODULAR PROGRAMMING SYSTEM	2 May 72	10419	Mitchell
* MESSAGE TO JIM MITCHELL	2 May 72	10312	Mitchell
* sym110 update	10 Oct 71	7707	Mitchell
* The Modular Programming System: Processes and Ports	29 Jun 71	7359	Mitchell
* The Modular Programming System: Processes and Ports	22 Jun 71	7310	Mitchell
* Letter to M.H.Carrin	13 Jan 72	8267	Netw Inf Cent
* Transmittal to this course attendees	11 Jan 72	8251	Netw Inf Cent
* letter-e-forran	11 Jan 72	8237	Netw Inf Cent
* letter-to-Nat'l sec. agency	11 Jan 72	8236	Netw Inf Cent
* letter to jon a turner	11 Jan 72	8235	Netw Inf Cent
* NRG/RFC 311: Request for Suggestions to Improve TMLS	6 Apr 72	9946	Netw Inf Cent
* Transmittal to Allan Titcomb	20 Mar 72	9418	Netw Inf Cent
* Request to EW for Any New Site Names and Numbers	15 Jun 72	10755	North
* INVITATION TO USE THE 3M READER-PRINTER	10 May 72	10725	North
* Network Information Specialist: Job Description	12 Jun 72	10720	North
* Notice of Tom Martin speaking at local ASIS	23 Apr 72	10751	North
* Groups for Directory, Complete List, and Some Descriptions	6 Apr 72	9567	North
* Transmittal to DCR and JCN of Draft List of Report Recipients	24 Mar 72	9686	North
* Draft List of Possible ARC report Recipients	24 Mar 72	9685	North
* Reply to AAM on Status of Journal Availability	23 Mar 72	9607	North
* Explanation of TIFUG Ident Problem	17 Mar 72	9589	North
* Suggestion to Change Locator approach to NIC Catalogs	17 Mar 72	9562	North
* Suggestions for Dates in Catalogs	25 Feb 72	9560	North
* Request to make George A Michael member of NRG	16 Mar 72	9538	North
* Selecting Report Publications from USGRA	1 Mar 72	9340	North
* Suggestions re WLB's Question on Forms for Dates	25 Feb 72	9309	North
* Suggestions for Locator's Approach to Directories.	18 Feb 72	9227	North
* Suggestions for Improving Locator's Approach to Directories	18 Feb 72	9225	North
* Suggestions for Improving Locator's Approach to Directories	18 Feb 72	9224	North
* Reply to Request from UCSB for Documents and references	8 Feb 72	8534	North
* No title	8 Feb 72	8514	North
* Weeding files -- to Connie Rosewall at UCSB and other Station Agents	7 Feb 72	8502	North
* Request to send CNP to Dr. Kuwahara	2 Feb 72	8757	North
* No title	2 Feb 72	8755	North
* Dolkas request for exchange of Facility Services Information	1 Feb 72	8753	North
* ERF Request for BBN 2164	28 Jan 72	8706	North
* How to Find the Message You Have	27 Jan 72	8673	North
* Author's Option to Refuse Hard Copy	21 Jan 72	8611	North
* Request to SEND to send docs to Council of Ontario Universities	21 Jan 72	8610	North
* Author's option to refuse hardcopy	21 Jan 72	8607	North
* AAM's Online Message Experiment	19 Jan 72	8560	North
* 1-12-72 Baseline Task Views -- All	12 Jan 72	8520	North
* PSO is alive and twitching!!!	11 Jan 72	8428	North
* No title	11 Jan 72	8427	North
* 11-11-71 PSST MEETING	11 Jan 72	8423	North
* Further attempt to explain initial file message, and further attempt to work with	10 Jan 72	8421	North
* Why AAM did not get a copy in initial file.	10 Jan 72	8415	North
* No title	17 Dec 71	8285	North
* Transmittal to this course attendees	11 Jan 72	8251	North
* letter-e-forran	11 Jan 72	8237	North
* letter-to-Nat'l sec. agency	11 Jan 72	8236	North
* Distribution of	16 Nov 71	8046	North
* Request for Information by Douglas Williams	31 Aug 71	8003	North
* Possible new data element for Related Documents	3 Nov 71	7915	North
* No title	12 Oct 71	7801	North
* Compilation of List of Relevant Site Reports	1 Jul 71	7468	North
* NIC Distribution of Manuals and Handbooks	9 Jul 71	7467	North
* Received at ARC-- Week ending 4 June 1971	11 Jun 71	7265	North
* RECEIVED at ARC Week Ending 28 May 1971	2 Jun 71	7063	North
* Received at ARC Week Ending 21 May 1971	20 May 71	7021	North
* Received at ARC Week Ending 14 May 1971	17 May 71	6987	North
* RECEIVED at ARC Week Ending 7 May 1971	7 May 71	6958	North
* RINS Activity (Selective Dissemination of Information)	6 May 71	6913	North
* RECEIVED AT ARC Week Ending 30 Apr 71	5 May 71	6938	North
* Comments on 8230, Introduction to ARC	26 Apr 71	6902	North
* Letter to Bill English, Xerox Re: ARC RFP For NLS on a Commercial Utility	17 Jul 72	10902	Norton
* DRAFT ARC Operations: Goals, Responsibilities, and Plans	3 Jul 72	10901	Norton
* DRAFT RADC Project 1984: Goals, Responsibilities, and Plans	3 Jul 72	10900	Norton
* Letter to Les Taylor, DEC re: DEC Equipment Delivery Problems	3 Jul 72	10899	Norton
* Baseline Binder Setup Task for PSO	16 Jun 72	10744	Norton
* Preliminary Shelf Design for ARC Hardcopy Baseline Records	16 Jun 72	10743	Norton
* Letter to Torben Meisling	15 Jun 72	10742	Norton
* TV Recording Units Selection Task	13 Jun 72	10741	Norton

Title	Date	Number	Author
* Resource Allocation: A Study of Present Distribution of ARC Staff Time by	8 Jun 72	10716	Norton
* Questions for Luane Stone on RADC status: TIP, Training, Visit Expectations. Note	2 Jun 72	10621	Norton
* New User Directories for RADC Users Have Been Set Up	25 May 72	10585	Norton
* Initial Cut at ARC Resource Allocations for Operations, Projects, and Thrusts	8 Jun 72	10461	Norton
* Request for Input from ARC People re: Your Present Time Allocations	6 Jun 72	10460	Norton
* Second FRAMAC Meeting Notes -- Centering on the Concept of Frameworks	31 May 72	10459	Norton
* LIG User Guides for RADC: Transmittal	26 May 72	10458	Norton
* Initial FRAMAC Meeting Notes by JCN	23 May 72	10457	Norton
* Initial Design for New System Use Accounts	7 May 72	10375	Norton
* Augmenting Human Intellect: A Conceptual Framework - A Structured Version of the	12 May 72	10374	Norton
* Additional Notes on the ARC-RADC Meeting April 25-26 - JCN	11 May 72	10373	Norton
* Fans for the ARC Conference Room - A Request	10 May 72	10372	Norton
* Suggested ARC Time Charge Base Accounts - by Person	8 May 72	10371	Norton
* NEW ARC Project Subnumbers: SUMMARY	5 May 72	10369	Norton
* TU ARC: Use of New ARC Project Subnumbers	5 May 72	10367	Norton
* ARC Project Subnumbers - Setup Request	5 May 72	10364	Norton
* Objectives of the RADC Visit April 25-26 by ARC -JCN views	21 Apr 72	10362	Norton
* RADC Special Journal Index - by Number to 28 Apr 72	1 May 72	10295	Norton
* RADC is a Journal Subcollection	1 May 72	10292	Norton
* On Using RADC IMLAC's at the ICCG Conference in October	26 Apr 72	10254	Norton
* ARC Service Problems	23 Apr 72	10210	Norton
* Administrative Activity Plan;	20 Apr 72	10204	Norton
* A Request for Delivery's Recommendations on ARC's Drum, Diskpack, and Disk	20 Apr 72	10199	Norton
* Notes on Telephone Call from Bill English of Xerox: 8/13/72 to JCN	17 Apr 72	10089	Norton
* Draft of Baseline Record System: BMS-ARC Needs and Notes	19 Apr 72	10088	Norton
* ARC Accounting System: Project, Overview, and Activity Numbering	20 Apr 72	10047	Norton
* Responsibilities and Procedures for the ARC Recruiting Process	19 Apr 72	10046	Norton
* Planning for Final Contract Report for 1971	7 Apr 72	10035	Norton
* Proposed ARC Visit Log Form	23 Mar 72	9987	Norton
* ARC Visitor Log System: Requirements, Design - Some Ideas	4 Apr 72	9936	Norton
* Possession schedule for Motorola	4 Apr 72	9935	Norton
* IMLAC Order for RADC is Placed	24 Mar 72	9731	Norton
* IMLAC Order for RADC is Placed	24 Mar 72	9731	Norton
* National Science Foundation Funding Notes - RANN Program	14 Mar 72	9728	Norton
* National Science Foundation Funding Notes - RANN Program	14 Mar 72	9728	Norton
* VISIT LOG: Robert F. Delaney, Naval War College	21 Mar 72	9599	Norton
* VISIT LOG: Robert F. Delaney, Naval War College	21 Mar 72	9599	Norton
* Notes on ARC Demonstration Techniques	15 Mar 72	9516	Norton
* Comments on Revised RADC Fixed Price Cost Estimate ISU 72-7 (9250,)	23 Mar 72	9253	Norton
* EMC 25 Feb 72 Meeting Notes	14 Mar 72	9251	Norton
* Re: 9196 on eliminating execute content analyzer	16 Feb 72	9203	Norton
* Additional typewriter terminals for ARC Use	15 Feb 72	8929	Norton
* Comments on Revision to Proposal ISU 71-94 (8925,)	3 Mar 72	8926	Norton
* New ARC Journal Indices Note to ARC (to 28 JCN 72)	3 Feb 72	8774	Norton
* Response to (8747, ) - NLS file version trimming proposal	4 Feb 72	8759	Norton
* ARC Imlac order for RADC - questions and status comments	2 Feb 72	8756	Norton
* ARC Funding Study by Month 25 Feb 72	25 Feb 72	8695	Norton
* Proposed New Journal Submission Features - Pre-specified Catalog Data	27 Jan 72	8672	Norton
* 26 January 1972 - Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	26 Jan 72	8628	Norton
* 26 January 1971 - Baseline Task Views -- All	26 Jan 72	8627	Norton
* Execuport order note for RADC	21 Jan 72	8612	Norton
* 19 January 1972 Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	20 Jan 72	8600	Norton
* 19 January 1972 Baseline Task Views -- ALL	20 Jan 72	8597	Norton
* 1-12-71 Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	12 Jan 72	8521	Norton
* Positive response to (8105, )	7 Jan 72	8408	Norton
* Technical Support for RADC Use of Augmentation Technology, SRI Proposal ISU 72-7	12 Jan 72	8347	Norton
* 1971 ARC IRAD Costs - Report Details	30 Dec 71	8346	Norton
* Test for SDC2	10 Nov 71	7999	Norton
* ARC Activity Framework	9 Nov 71	7936	Norton
* Response to (7933, ) RADC Visit at ARC Nov '71	5 Nov 71	7934	Norton
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY TITLEWORD (PDP-10 entries only)	15 Jan 72	7888	Norton
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY AUTHOR (PDP-10 entries only)	14 Jan 72	7887	Norton
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY NUMBER (PDP-10 entries only)	14 Jan 72	7886	Norton
* Note on Removal of Expedite Command and Time for Hardcopy Distribution of Journal	21 Oct 71	7817	Norton
* Outline for Establishing People Service Support Team (PSST) at ARC	2 Nov 71	7634	Norton
* Initial Requirements for ARC Handbook Document Collection	18 Oct 71	7630	Norton
* Link/Advise - refuse Default	6 Oct 71	7705	Norton
* Initial Requirements for ARC Information Service Operational Procedures	4 Oct 71	7681	Norton
* ARC Funding Study - 10/4/71	18 Oct 71	7680	Norton
* Initial Requirements for ARC Handbook Document Collection	4 Oct 71	7679	Norton
* Dissplan Outline request	4 Oct 71	7678	Norton
* Agenda and Notes for ARC EMC Meeting Tuesday, 9/28	18 Oct 71	7659	Norton
* Agenda and Notes for ARC EMC Meeting Tuesday, 9/21	18 Oct 71	7655	Norton
* Agenda for APC Executive Committee Meeting Friday, 9/17 2:00 pm	18 Oct 71	7654	Norton
* Ideas for Pushers of Proposed ARC Activities to Consider	18 Oct 71	7653	Norton
* The Next Steps in ARC Baseline Planning	16 Oct 71	7634	Norton
* Note to DLS about QMR6	13 Aug 71	7492	Norton
* QUARTERLY MANAGEMENT REPORT 6	13 Aug 71	7484	Norton
* DRAFT of NETWORK INFORMATION CENTER and COMPUTER AUGMENTED TEAM INTERACTION	13 Jul 71	7400	Norton
* Rubout key question: where and when to relocate	9 Jul 71	7385	Norton
* TMS Guide distribution	2 Jul 71	7367	Norton
* Note to Luane Stone	29 Jun 71	7356	Norton
* APPENDIX F: Descriptive Notes about PBMS, a Project Baseline Management System	12 Jun 71	7277	Norton
* APPENDIX D: Descriptive Notes on a System Developer's Intelligence System	12 Jun 71	7276	Norton
* Draft of ARC/IPT Proposal Cost Estimate	12 Jun 71	7275	Norton

Title	Date	Number	Author
* Descriptive Notes about DSS, a Dialogue Support System	12 Jun 71	7272	Norton
* ARC/IPT Project-Continuation Thinkpiece	13 Jun 71	7271	Norton
* Test	12 Jun 71	7270	Norton
* JCN Notes: NIC DSS Software Planning Session 5/26/71 1:00-3:00	29 May 71	7055	Norton
* JCN Notes: NIC/software Planning session 5/25/71 3:00-5:00	28 May 71	7036	Norton
* Proposal for Changes to the ARC TENEX File Group Write Access Configuration	22 May 71	7018	Norton
* Initial On-line message transmission between RADG-ARC	21 May 71	7009	Norton
* Initial NIC Catalog Procedures	19 May 71	6993	Norton
* Colort troubles (?) and how to fix	1 May 71	6926	Norton
* Univac Drum Lease Extension	29 Apr 71	6921	Norton
* PR For Extension of Univac Drum Lease	29 Apr 71	6922	Norton
* RADG missing NIC documents	27 Apr 71	6907	Norton
* Conference room furniture	15 Apr 71	6287	Norton
* No good title	15 Apr 71	6282	Norton
* Current character set assignment list update request	15 Apr 71	6233	Norton
* Character sets .. updated	15 Apr 71	6232	Norton
* No title	14 Apr 71	6221	Norton
* Gus Matzorkis: His Justification to SRI as a Consultant	19 Jul 72	11094	Nounuys
* Language Interest Group: suggested Readings for Third Meeting	26 Jun 72	10671	Nounuys
* Revision of Draft Final contract Report/The Initials RL Work.	26 Jun 72	10656	Nounuys
* Outline and Teaching Load for June 29-JOth TNLS Course	22 Jun 72	10615	Nounuys
* Visitor Log: Seymour Zenlea of Mitre	13 Jun 72	10760	Nounuys
* Plans for Revision of the Draft Report to Rome	16 Jun 72	10758	Nounuys
* Output Processor: A Problem on the Net	16 Jun 72	10757	Nounuys
* How to Sort	15 Jun 72	10752	Nounuys
* Document Production and Control System Project Visit to Anes/ILLIAC on June 1	7 Jun 72	10702	Nounuys
* 1971 Report to Rome:Section I reassesmbled	5 Jun 72	10635	Nounuys
* Document Production ans Control System:Minutes of May 23	2 Jun 72	10621	Nounuys
* Notice of NIC TNLS Course at SRI-ABC, 29-30 June 1972	1 Jun 72	10619	Nounuys
* 1971 Rome Report:Notice that Summary is Ready for Review	25 May 72	10583	Nounuys
* Notice of Journal's failure to distribute	25 May 72	10581	Nounuys
* Conference Room Stuffiness: A Request for Feedback	25 May 72	10580	Nounuys
* Failure of Journal delivery:Some New Information	25 May 72	10580	Nounuys
* Documentation Production and Control System Team Meeting of May 23: Minutes	7 Apr 72	10573	Nounuys
* Glossary of 1971 Report to Rome is Ready for Review	23 May 72	10571	Nounuys
* Training: Delays and Plans	23 May 72	10565	Nounuys
* My Files Are All Open	19 May 72	10559	Nounuys
* <NIC> Files are Never Private	19 May 72	10558	Nounuys
* 1971 Report to Rome: (documentation, section-I,) reapportioned	19 May 72	10557	Nounuys
* Frameworks and Technical Publications	19 May 72	10551	Nounuys
* What has been happening in OAK Pod	11 May 72	10539	Nounuys
* A Diary of Problems and Progress in Making the February 1972 NIC Catalog and	13 Apr 72	10470	Nounuys
* Notice of Abstract for Rome Report	15 May 72	10463	Nounuys
* Notice of OAK Interview Summary	11 May 72	10433	Nounuys
* Confirmation of Trips to Rome	10 May 72	10429	Nounuys
* 1971 Report to Rome: Progress Snapshot	11 May 72	10420	Nounuys
* For Show-and-Tell meetings: a response to {10255,}	9 May 72	10395	Nounuys
* Accounting for Play: a note on {journal,10375,}	9 May 72	10391	Nounuys
* Authorship of the 1971 Report to Rome: tentative plan	8 May 72	10387	Nounuys
* 1971 Rome Report:(documentation, section-I,) went bad.	8 May 72	10379	Nounuys
* Oak answers PODCOM's Questions	4 May 72	10326	Nounuys
* On:	4 May 72	10320	Nounuys
* missing person	3 May 72	10318	Nounuys
* Locator is back on the air	1 May 72	10310	Nounuys
* This is a sample message.	1 May 72	10306	Nounuys
* (Nic,Locator) locked by NBS-TIP	1 May 72	10288	Nounuys
* Administrative Activity Plan;	20 Apr 72	10204	Nounuys
* May TNLS Course: 2 hours a day for local people	20 Apr 72	10192	Nounuys
* 1971 Report to Rome: revised schedule, outline, and procedures	17 Apr 72	10088	Nounuys
* 1971 Report Planning Meeting at 9:00 instead of 10:00	11 Apr 72	10049	Nounuys
* Planning for Final Contract Report for 1971	7 Apr 72	10035	Nounuys
* Visitor Log: Richard Harkness, 27 March 1972	30 Mar 72	9762	Nounuys
* Visitor Log: Robert Klinger, 21 March 1972	30 Mar 72	9761	Nounuys
* You Are a TNLS User	30 Mar 72	9760	Nounuys
* Draft Notice of NIC TNLS Course [See Number Listing/]	30 Mar 72	9759	Nounuys
* March 1971 TNLS Course	27 Mar 72	9755	Nounuys
* Draft Notice of NIC TNLS Course	26 Mar 72	9752	Nounuys
* Demonstration Techniques:Using the Display as a Prompt	21 Mar 72	9597	Nounuys
* A Presentation, not a Demonstration, of the NIC to NASA/AMES.	10 Mar 72	9495	Nounuys
* DEX-2 Designing best thoughts	29 Feb 72	9119	Nounuys
* Catalog Making Problems:File size and where is AA	26 Feb 72	9306	Nounuys
* 2nd head test	25 Feb 72	9302	Nounuys
* TNLS Course in March	25 Feb 72	9271	Nounuys
* heading test	24 Feb 72	9262	Nounuys
* DRAFT Introduction to Directory of Network Participants	22 Feb 72	9212	Nounuys
* Oak POD Meeting:Duration	18 Feb 72	9229	Nounuys
* Execute Content Analyser, Let's keep it	17 Feb 72	9208	Nounuys
* Integrating the Reformatted Ident File into NIC Locator	16 Feb 72	9155	Nounuys
* Towards refining the definition of a link	16 Feb 72	9117	Nounuys
* Towards refining the definition of a link	16 Feb 72	9116	Nounuys
* Modular TNLS Course	11 Feb 72	9131	Nounuys
* Do you have DEC's SCHOLAR-TEACH?	11 Feb 72	9131	Nounuys
* <NIC-WORK>	10 Feb 72	9023	Nounuys
* against default login into nls	10 Feb 72	8970	Nounuys
* Course Test: A Statement	28 Jan 72	8698	Nounuys

Title	Date	Number	Author
* TEST MESSAGE	24 Jan 72	8612	Nouhuys
* Ken Snowalter's possible Free Day at ARC.	24 Jan 72	8639	Nouhuys
* Reigur Operator's Performance	21 Jan 72	8596	Nouhuys
* Output Processor Directives; Notice of a Tutorial File	18 Jan 72	8542	Nouhuys
* THIS course in January, Attendance	17 Jan 72	8514	Nouhuys
* THIS Flip Charts: Cost of Production	17 Jan 72	8511	Nouhuys
* 11-11-71 PSST MEETING	11 Jan 72	8423	Nouhuys
* Content Analysis Language	10 Jan 72	8420	Nouhuys
* Notice of Draft of Catalog Making Procedures	7 Jan 72	8378	Nouhuys
* Print Directives; Response to a question over the net.	6 Jan 72	8368	Nouhuys
* Learning Client's needs	3 Jan 72	8345	Nouhuys
* Catalog Making Problems Fall '71	22 Dec 71	8308	Nouhuys
* Catalog Making Problems Fall '71	22 Dec 71	8306	Nouhuys
* A catalog Maker's Diary	22 Dec 71	8299	Nouhuys
* Documentation Output at ARC: A note to Steve Miller	21 Dec 71	8291	Nouhuys
* PERTinet Thoughts	14 Dec 71	8222	Nouhuys
* PERTinet Thoughts	3 Dec 71	8178	Nouhuys
* Nov 29-30 THIS course revised 11/24	24 Nov 71	8119	Nouhuys
* Locator-to-locator Links	17 Nov 71	8101	Nouhuys
* THIS course, November Outline	17 Nov 71	8099	Nouhuys
* New File Command; endorsement and suggestion	16 Nov 71	8045	Nouhuys
* To Organize Nic's Directory	16 Nov 71	8044	Nouhuys
* Forms, Bureaucracy, and ARC	12 Nov 71	8037	Nouhuys
* Agreement and suggestion for shorter status command	8 Nov 71	7935	Nouhuys
* VISITOR LOG: James R. Carter of China Lake Naval Weapons Test Center	26 Oct 71	7840	Nouhuys
* Visitor Log, Milton Clark of Clark Associates	27 Oct 71	7858	Nouhuys
* Two Nights and one Day Making NIC Catalogs	21 Oct 71	7819	Nouhuys
* Forms for Updating User Documentation?	21 Oct 71	7818	Nouhuys
* OCTOBER 20 NLS	20 Oct 71	7843	Nouhuys
* What to do about bad journal numbers	15 Oct 71	7824	Nouhuys
* Viewspec, Mouse and Keyset, Codes and Cases	13 Oct 71	7807	Nouhuys
* 10/1 NLS An October NLS Fest including Goto Program	4 Oct 71	7683	Nouhuys
* What I Have Been Doing To Your Files While You Were Gone	26 Aug 71	7611	Nouhuys
* A critical visitor	20 Aug 71	7607	Nouhuys
* New version of Locator	25 Aug 71	7606	Nouhuys
* Outline for August THIS Course for Net People	16 Aug 71	7498	Nouhuys
* NLS with altered entry	11 Aug 71	7482	Nouhuys
* Plans for the NIC Online Resource Document Handbook	4 Aug 71	7446	Nouhuys
* Late July NLS	30 Jul 71	7460	Nouhuys
* Late July NLS	30 Jul 71	7459	Nouhuys
* Late July NLS	30 Jul 71	7458	Nouhuys
* An I working on a Handbook?	27 Jul 71	7456	Nouhuys
* July THIS Course	22 Jul 71	7438	Nouhuys
* Draft of command and address workbook	14 Jul 71	7414	Nouhuys
* DRAFT of NETWORK INFORMATION CENTER AND COMPUTER AUGMENTED TEAM INTERACTION	13 JUL 71	7400	Nouhuys
* Some Plans for training non-ARC Users during NIC Stages 1 & 2.	13 Jul 71	7399	Nouhuys
* 7/9 NLS	9 Jul 71	7391	Nouhuys
* Mouse and Keyset, Codes and Cases	11 Oct 71	7390	Nouhuys
* Viewspecs	11 Oct 71	7389	Nouhuys
* Viewspecs, a Brief Table	9 Jul 71	7387	Nouhuys
* More Mnemonic Names for Load and Output file	8 Jul 71	7384	Nouhuys
* Know your disk space	23 Jun 71	7337	Nouhuys
* Mid-June Changes in NLS	22 Jun 71	7329	Nouhuys
* Conversation on THIS	1 Jun 71	7060	Nouhuys
* Changes in NLS on or about 6/1/71	1 Jun 71	7059	Nouhuys
* Access to write on impersonal files	24 May 71	7021	Nouhuys
* NLS Status File and Rewriting thereof	19 May 71	6997	Nouhuys
* baseline record of ARPA proposal	19 May 71	6996	Nouhuys
* NLS Status File and clarifying same	16 May 71	6994	Nouhuys
* dissemination of information on NLS	13 May 71	6977	Nouhuys
* Disseminating Changes in NLS	12 May 71	6971	Nouhuys
* Suggestion for Jourcat	7 May 71	6954	Nouhuys
* Clear NLS feedback	6 May 71	6941	Nouhuys
* testmessage casename.	29 Apr 71	6917	Nouhuys
* No title	26 Jan 72	8668	Oak
* RESPONSE TO YOUR MESSAGES	18 Jul 72	11065	Page
* NAG/RFC 33e: Level 0 Graphic Input Protocol	5 May 72	9229	Page
* Transmittal letter to John M. Flannery	30 Mar 72	9435	Page
* Letter to M. L. Tsuffis	30 Mar 72	9434	Page
* Transmittal to Mike O'Malley (UMICH)	28 Mar 72	9428	Page
* Transmittal to Ira Saxter	24 Mar 72	9427	Page
* Transmittal to E. Forman	24 Mar 72	9419	Page
* Transmittal to Arthur L. Stokes, Jr.	10 Mar 72	9407	Page
* Transmittal to Rayner Fosich	9 Mar 72	9406	Page
* Transmittal to Buzz Owens	10 Mar 72	9405	Page
* Transmittal to Wade Cornell	9 Mar 72	9404	Page
* Summary of Teleconference No. 2	7 Mar 72	9410	Page
* Summary of Teleconference No. 1	7 Mar 72	9409	Page
* Transmittal to Dave Liddle	15 Mar 72	9096	Page
* Transmittal to Major Sernij Pilipowskyj	2 Mar 72	9083	Page
* Transmittal to Stan Golding (NASA-AMES)	8 Mar 72	9082	Page
* NIC 9080 Transmittal to Buzz Owens	30 Mar 72	9080	Page
* Transmittal to Gordon Smith	8 Mar 72	9079	Page
* No title	9 Feb 72	8474	Page
* Transmittal to A. McKenzie	8 Mar 72	8456	Page

Title	Date	Number	Author
* Transmittal to D. D. Aufenkamp	30 Mar 72	8455	Page
* Transmittal letter to station agent G. L. Cederholm	24 Jan 72	8452	Page
* Transmittal letter to Dr. D. D. Aufenkamp	24 Jan 72	8451	Page
* Transmittal to D. Twyver NIC 8450	24 Jan 72	8450	Page
* Transmittal letter to J. Claerbout	24 Jan 72	8449	Page
* Transmittal letter to S. Walker	25 Jan 72	8448	Page
* Transmittal to Anita Coley	25 Jan 72	8447	Page
* Trans letter to Victor Vella	19 Jan 72	8446	Page
* Transmittal to e. forman 20-Jan-72	20 Jan 72	8445	Page
* 11-11-71 PSST MEETING	11 Jan 72	8423	Page
* Letter to M.H. Garmin	13 Jan 72	8267	Page
* Transmittal letter to Charles Holland	25 Jan 72	8260	Page
* Transmittal to Schuyler Stevenson	25 Jan 72	8259	Page
* Transmittal to F. M. Holden	20 Jan 72	8258	Page
* Transmittal to NIC station agents - 35	25 Jan 72	7978	Page
* Transmittal letter to Houston	25 Jan 72	7962	Page
* Transmittal letter to berry	25 Jan 72	7948	Page
* Transmittal to Dr. T. W. Hildebrandt	25 Jan 72	7759	Page
* software problem	5 Jun 72	10631	Panara
* TFO Briefing/5550	10 May 72	10545	Panara
* User Guide for New Output Processor Directives	3 May 72	10319	Parsley
* Brief System Guide for the Baseline Programs	18 Apr 72	10091	Parsley
* NEW OUTPUT PROCESSOR	14 Apr 72	10075	Parsley
* Thoughts on the Organization of ARC	21 Mar 72	9602	Parsley
* Communicate from the Cedar 9, containing two OFFICIAL SUGGESTIONS	2 Mar 72	9354	Parsley
* PDLCom Minutes of 29 February	2 Mar 72	9353	Parsley
* Reply to Objections to Deleting Execute Content-analyser	17 Feb 72	9221	Parsley
* Suggestion for PDL Delegates to Meet with ECM	16 Feb 72	9201	Parsley
* Communicate from the Cedar 9 -- 16 February 1972	9 Feb 72	9200	Parsley
* Suggestion to Delete Execute Content-analyser Command	16 Feb 72	9196	Parsley
* Communicate from the Cedar 9 -- 9 Feb. 1972	9 Feb 72	8960	Parsley
* About 8946 (Jump Command glitch)	9 Feb 72	8958	Parsley
* No title	3 Feb 72	8777	Parsley
* Communicate from the Cedar 9 -- 2 Feb.	2 Feb 72	8773	Parsley
* PDLCom	31 Jan 72	8735	Parsley
* Communicate from the Cedar 9 -- 26 Jan	29 Jan 72	8717	Parsley
* Cleaning NLS -- reply to WSD's 8637	25 Jan 72	8643	Parsley
* Suggestions for Cleaning NLS	19 Jan 72	8573	Parsley
* New Arrangement of Highcore for NLS	6 Jan 72	8525	Parsley
* Working hours and justification in response to (7701,)	17 Jan 72	8522	Parsley
* Redesign and Maintenance of <nls>status	10 Jan 72	8422	Parsley
* New NLS Highcore Arrangement	6 Jan 72	8397	Parsley
* No title	5 Jan 72	8370	Parsley
* Reply to 8179 -- Toward a More Consistent Command Language in NLS	21 Dec 71	8297	Parsley
* No title	17 Dec 71	8288	Parsley
* No title	17 Dec 71	8287	Parsley
* Baseline Meeting	2 Dec 71	8169	Parsley
* Proposed Scenario for the Baseline Record System	2 Dec 71	8166	Parsley
* Proposal for changes to the baseline record system	12 Nov 71	8064	Parsley
* How to Make Your Own User Sequence Generator Programs	16 Nov 71	8043	Parsley
* Getting New Tasks into the Baseline	10 Nov 71	8000	Parsley
* Design for Generalization of User Programs	23 Aug 71	7527	Parsley
* Proposed Requirements for an Archival System	23 Aug 71	7526	Parsley
* ARC Seminar	10 Jul 71	7393	Parsley
* Current Work Tasks for Doug	6 Jun 71	7245	Parsley
* Current Work Tasks for Roger	6 Jun 71	7244	Parsley
* Current Work Tasks for Don	6 Jun 71	7240	Parsley
* Baseline -- Dick	6 Jun 71	7238	Parsley
* Baseline -- Ken	6 Jun 71	7237	Parsley
* Baseline -- Dirk	6 Jun 71	7236	Parsley
* Baseline -- EVK	6 Jun 71	7232	Parsley
* Baseline -- WHP	5 Jun 71	7231	Parsley
* Baseline -- Bruce	5 Jun 71	7230	Parsley
* Baseline -- Jim	5 Jun 71	7229	Parsley
* Baseline -- Jeanne	5 Jun 71	7228	Parsley
* Baseline -- John	5 Jun 71	7227	Parsley
* Baseline -- John	5 Jun 71	7225	Parsley
* Baseline -- Harvey	5 Jun 71	7224	Parsley
* Baseline -- Dave	5 Jun 71	7223	Parsley
* Baseline -- Martin	5 Jun 71	7222	Parsley
* Baseline -- Doug	4 Jun 71	7221	Parsley
* Baseline -- WSP	4 Jun 71	7219	Parsley
* Baseline -- Walter	4 Jun 71	7218	Parsley
* Current Baseline for Walter	4 Jun 71	7216	Parsley
* Current Tasks for Marilyn	4 Jun 71	7212	Parsley
* Current Tasks for Mini	4 Jun 71	7211	Parsley
* Baseline per Person	4 Jun 71	7210	Parsley
* Comments on 8356 -- Baseline Record System	18 May 71	6991	Parsley
* Dialog (with 8207) on the Set System	14 May 71	6983	Parsley
* Dialog on the Baseline Record System (BKS)	13 May 71	6979	Parsley
* Description of Current Baseline Record System	12 May 71	6975	Parsley
* Current State of the Baseline Record -- (<MSR>Baserec)	11 May 71	6969	Parsley
* Suggested Design Criteria for ARC Reorganization(s)	5 May 71	6937	Parsley
* Initial Baseline Record System	18 Apr 71	6849	Parsley
* Development Coordination	28 Apr 72	10282	Paxton

Title	Date	Number	Author
* NLS internal map	28 Apr 72	10281	Paxton
* MPS Progress since last July: a personal view	15 Feb 72	9114	Paxton
* EXEC LOGIN command to start NLS automatically	9 Feb 72	8953	Paxton
* Change in MPL object file	8 Feb 72	8931	Paxton
* recent MPL/MPS changes	26 Jan 72	8700	Paxton
* A Simple Bid-Scheduling Scheme	1 Sep 71	7684	Paxton
* Larry Tesler's ARC Activity Plan	10 Oct 71	7655	Paxton
* load/output vs. links	5 Aug 71	7486	Paxton
* nls note	1 Jul 71	7365	Paxton
* APPENDIX G: Collaborative System-Evolution System	13 Jun 71	7282	Paxton
* APPENDIX E: Software-Engineering Augmentation System	13 Jun 71	7280	Paxton
* Statement Property Lists	1 Jun 71	7061	Paxton
* Conversation on TNLS	1 Jun 71	7060	Paxton
* An Introduction to the Augmentation Research Center	29 May 71	7054	Paxton
* A System for Modular Programming	16 Feb 71	7053	Paxton
* LLO Documentation	29 May 71	7052	Paxton
* LLO Documentation	29 May 71	7051	Paxton
* nls status file	12 May 71	6973	Paxton
* Initial Outline for MPS Activity Plan	16 Oct 71	6259	Paxton
* RADG Technical Planning Objective	11 May 72	10412	Petell
* Rainy Day System Blues	30 Jun 52	10691	Peters
* PERC Notes Apr 21-72	27 Apr 72	10239	Plann Exec Rev
* r1-nls	27 Jun 72	10890	Prather
* Redwood POD Meeting Notes, 13 March 1972	14 Mar 72	9397	Redwood
* ENG NOTES 6-MARCH-72	1 Mar 72	9496	Riet
* Soft DRUM ERPOP Print-out SPECS.	10 Mar 72	9493	Riet
* ENGAGENDA	27 Dec 71	8314	Riet
* ENG Meetings Notes, December 22 and 27, 1971	28 Dec 71	8311	Riet
* ENG Agenda--December 17, 1971	21 Dec 71	8294	Riet
* hardware documentation	5 Nov 71	8117	Riet
* Line Printer Purchase Rationale	21 Jul 71	7418	Riet
* Experimental Schedule to Improve System Response	7 Jul 71	7380	Riet
* Experimental Schedule to Improve System Response	7 Jul 71	7379	Riet
* Experimental Schedule to Improve System Response	7 Jul 71	7378	Riet
* Schedule	26 Jun 71	7347	Riet
* Line Printer Purchase Rationale	18 Jun 71	7305	Riet
* Normal Service Schedule	10 Jun 71	7261	Riet
* Response to 4937	7 May 71	6956	Riet
* Reliability Report	3 May 71	6929	Riet
* Reliability Report	29 Apr 71	6925	Riet
* Report	26 Apr 71	6913	Riet
* Report	27 Apr 71	6909	Riet
* Promises Promises	13 Jul 72	11028	ROW
* Answer to Arnie's IdentSystem Problem	13 Jul 72	11027	ROW
* Request for Idents	12 Jun 72	10727	ROW
* A Diary of Problems and Progress in Making the February 1972 NIC Catalog and	13 Apr 72	10470	ROW
* Catalog Meeting, 9 May 1972	12 May 72	10462	HOW
* Catalog Meeting Notes, 1 May 1972	11 May 72	10431	ROW
* New IDENT for Diana Merry	10 May 72	10408	ROW
* New Baselines	15 Mar 72	9523	ROW
* TIP Users Group	14 Mar 72	9517	ROW
* LOGIN Problems	11 Feb 72	9035	ROW
* This Week's Baseline	9 Feb 72	8956	ROW
* Identfile Problems (BRN-NET)	4 Feb 72	8788	ROW
* Graphics Group Members	1 Feb 72	8743	ROW
* Letter to Linda Connelly re RAND-CSG and RAND-RCG Groups	21 Jan 72	8602	ROW
* 11-11-71 PSST MEETING	11 Jan 72	8423	ROW
* TNLS BEGINNERS GUIDE -- PRELIMINARY	28 Jun 72	10814	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY AUTHOR - to 8 June 72 -- PDP-10 Entries Only)	12 Jun 72	10716	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY NUMBER - to 8 Jun 72 (PDP-10 Entries Only)	12 Jun 72	10717	SRI-ARC
* DNLS/EXEC	16 Jun 72	10713	SRI-ARC
* VIEW CONTROL OPERATIONS	16 Jun 72	10708	SRI-ARC
* EDITING AND COMPOSITION	16 Jun 72	10707	SRI-ARC
* ADDRESSING IN DNLS - JUMPING AND LINKS	16 Jun 72	10705	SRI-ARC
* FILES	16 Jun 72	10704	SRI-ARC
* DNLS ENVIRONMENT	19 Jun 72	10703	SRI-ARC
* DNLS Preliminary User Guide	8 May 72	10381	SRI-ARC
* 8 May 1972 -- Baseline Task Views -- PFR PERSON	8 May 72	10380	SRI-ARC
* 8 May 1972 -- Baseline Task Views -- All	8 May 72	10379	SRI-ARC
* PERC Notes Apr 21-72	27 Apr 72	10239	SRI-ARC
* 26-APR-72 Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	26 Apr 72	10231	SRI-ARC
* ARC Baseline Task Requirements as of 12 APR 72	20 Apr 72	10124	SRI-ARC
* 12 April 1972 -- Baseline Task Views -- All	12 Apr 72	10054	SRI-ARC
* 12 April 1972 -- Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	12 Apr 72	10053	SRI-ARC
* DEX USER GUIDE	16 Jun 72	9934	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY AUTHOR - to 3 APR 72 (PDP-10 Entries Only)	4 Apr 72	9514	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY NUMBER (PDP-10 Entries Only) to 3 April 1972	3 Apr 72	9513	SRI-ARC
* Baseline for 8 March 1972	8 Mar 72	9458	SRI-ARC
* 8 March 1972 Baseline Task Views - All	8 Mar 72	9453	SRI-ARC
* 8 March 1972 Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	8 Mar 72	9451	SRI-ARC
* ARC New Document Bulletin No. 1	8 Mar 72	9301	SRI-ARC
* Proposal for Research ISU 72-7 (Revised cost Estimate - see 8347,)	23 Mar 72	9250	SRI-ARC
* Proposal for Research ISU 72-46 (to RADG for terminals)	8 Mar 72	9249	SRI-ARC
* LLO PROGRAMMING GUIDE	6 Apr 72	9246	SRI-ARC
* A Suggested Schedule for the use of the System	14 Feb 72	9128	SRI-ARC

Title	Date	Number	Author
* 16 February 1972 - Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	16 Feb 72	9122	SRI-ARC
* Baseline Task Views -- All 16 February 1972	16 Feb 72	9121	SRI-ARC
* 9 February 1972 - Baseline Tasks Views -- All	9 Feb 72	8950	SRI-ARC
* 9 February 1972 - Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	9 Feb 72	8919	SRI-ARC
* ENG 14 Feb 72 Meeting Notes	25 Feb 72	8928	SRI-ARC
* Proposal for Research No. ISU 71-94 (revision 2) - Part Two Business Proposal	11 Feb 72	8925	SRI-ARC
* 3 Feb 72 Baseline Task Views -- All	2 Feb 72	8771	SRI-ARC
* 3 Feb 72 Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	2 Feb 72	8770	SRI-ARC
* ENG 3 Feb 72 Meeting Notes	7 Feb 72	8714	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY TITLEWORD (PDP-10 entries only) to 28 JAN 72	2 Feb 72	8715	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY AUTHOR (PDP-10 entries only) to 28 JAN 72	31 Jan 72	8714	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY NUMBER (PDP-10 entries only) to 28 JAN 72	31 Jan 72	8713	SRI-ARC
* 26 January 1972 - Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	26 Jan 72	8628	SRI-ARC
* 26 January 1971 - Baseline Task Views -- All	26 Jan 72	8627	SRI-ARC
* 19 January 1972 Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	20 Jan 72	8600	SRI-ARC
* ARC Proposal to RADC/ARPA ISU-72-20 (3 months part of ISU-71-94): Cost Estimate	24 Jan 72	8598	SRI-ARC
* 19 January 1972 Baseline Task Views -- ALL	20 Jan 72	8597	SRI-ARC
* 1-12-71 Baseline Task Views -- Per Person	12 Jan 72	8521	SRI-ARC
* 1-12-72 Baseline Task Views -- All	12 Jan 72	8520	SRI-ARC
* Proposal for Research ISU 71-147 (to ONR for Extension of Contract	24 Jan 72	8278	SRI-ARC
* Network Information Center and Computer Augmented Team Interaction	11 Feb 72	8277	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY TITLEWORD (PDP-10 entries only)	15 Jan 72	7688	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY AUTHOR (PDP-10 entries only)	14 Jan 72	7687	SRI-ARC
* ARC JOURNAL INDEX BY NUMBER (PDP-10 entries only)	14 Jan 72	7686	SRI-ARC
* ARC Quarterly Management Report 7 (9 AUG -8 NOV 71) RADC Project 8457	12 Nov 71	7635	SRI-ARC
* BASELINE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM PLAN	20 Apr 72	10464	Stone
* AHI TERMINALS	30 May 72	10463	Stone
* BASELINE M. S. EFFORT WRITEUP	17 Apr 72	10462	Stone
* IS Management guidance on AHI project	28 Apr 72	10461	Stone
*	13 Jun 72	10419	Stone
* AHI GROUP INPUT TO TPO-14	13 Jun 72	10418	Stone
* ISI ORGANIZATION CHART	23 Jun 72	10417	Stone
* PENTAGON VISIT--TRIP REPORT	21 Jun 72	10405	Stone
* Initial Meeting Between DCS & DLS on Joint Evaluation Effort	20 Jun 71	10377	Stone
* RADC AHI ACTIVITY	4 Oct 71	10330	Stone
* Background letters Requesting RADC Help in Applying AHI	5 Nov 71	10329	Stone
* Initial RADC Proposal to SRI for Use of NLS	1 Sep 71	10328	Stone
* RADC/SRI KICKOFF MEETING NOTES	4 May 72	10327	Stone
* The PALC Planning Activity--Program Call	28 Apr 72	10256	Stone
* PROJECTED RADC TERMINAL REQUIREMENTS	17 Mar 72	9677	Stone
* Response to ARC IMLAC order	3 Feb 72	8781	Stone
* IMLAC ORDER FOR RADC	1 Feb 72	8746	Stone
* RADC/SRI PROCUREMENT STATUS	2 Dec 71	8166	Stone
* RADC VISIT	5 Nov 71	7933	Stone
* PRELIMINARY IMLAC SPECS FOR RADC CONFIGURATION	2 Nov 71	7910	Stone
* Thanks...	22 Jun 71	7524	Stone
* Dr. Arthur Hastings will visit ARC on Thursday June 8th.	6 Jun 72	10636	Vallee
* Visit Log: Dr. Arthur Hastings Friday morning May 19.	16 May 72	10471	Vallee
* Minutes of meeting with Dr. Allan Kessler, MIT/ADMINS project.	16 May 72	10469	Vallee
* File system design group to meet every Wednesday morning.	12 May 72	10455	Vallee
* File System meeting on Wed. May 10th.	8 May 72	10385	Vallee
* Tentative definition of the NLS novice mode.	26 Apr 72	10234	Vallee
* preliminary proposal for NLS directory editor.	30 Mar 72	9767	Vallee
* No Title	8 Jun 72	10714	Victor
* party announcement	30 May 72	10592	Victor
* additional use of case shifts	25 May 72	10587	Victor
* macros for the mouse and keyset	25 May 72	10566	Victor
* No Title	25 May 72	10582	Victor
* more on status board	23 May 72	10568	Victor
* meeting announcement	23 May 72	10567	Victor
* pod structure - a chinese menu	9 May 72	10494	Victor
* composite of pod responses	4 May 72	10493	Victor
* a personal response to fir	16 May 72	10486	Victor
* system status board, a request for comments	16 May 72	10487	Victor
* An interesting pod meeting	11 May 72	10486	Victor
* accounting for personal use (a comment on 10375)	11 May 72	10451	Victor
* sub-summary of pod responses	9 May 72	10402	Victor
* new fsys	6 May 72	10401	Victor
* next cedar pod meeting	4 May 72	10391	Victor
* integration of new people	5 May 72	10340	Victor
* notes on large capacity storage and requested new capabilities	28 Apr 72	10255	Victor
* augmentation of arc operating systems programmers	26 Apr 72	10227	Victor
* delmf jsys and gtfjfn(-L) jsys	20 Apr 72	10224	Victor
* comments on up/down log (10190)	20 Apr 72	10223	Victor
* delmf jsys and -L option to gtfjfn	21 Apr 72	10208	Victor
* augmentation of ARC system programmers	20 Apr 72	10205	Victor
* No Title	19 Apr 72	10202	Victor
* party announcement	11 Apr 72	10051	Victor
* next cedar pod meeting	11 Apr 72	10050	Victor
* reclaiming resident ddt	4 Apr 72	9921	Victor
* sri-arc changes to standard tenex	11 Mar 72	9504	Victor
* cedar agenda	9 Mar 72	9485	Victor
* No title	9 Mar 72	9483	Victor
* program communication flags	7 Mar 72	9446	Victor

Title	Date	Number	Author
* A Request for Comments About Startup Switches	11 Mar 72	9398	Victor
* Comments on 8957	25 Feb 72	9301	Victor
* comments on 110 macros	24 Feb 72	9265	Victor
* more comments on podac	22 Feb 72	9244	Victor
* Comments about the LOGIN Message	24 Feb 72	9194	Victor
* updates about ddt flushing	14 Feb 72	9076	Victor
* reasons we don't use nls for monitor files	10 Feb 72	9021	Victor
* more comments on line printer stacking	8 Feb 72	8932	Victor
* Further Comments About Only Keeping One Version of NLS Files Around	8 Feb 72	8922	Victor
* Reply to a poor babysitting sap	7 Feb 72	8909	Victor
* reply to wib about printer program pinning certain people	7 Feb 72	8906	Victor
* STRRT ERROR	4 Feb 72	8789	Victor
* at13b - new jsys	3 Feb 72	8782	Victor
* Ltynods	3 Feb 72	8779	Victor
* clean tables	3 Feb 72	8776	Victor
* update regarding ddt flushing	3 Feb 72	8775	Victor
* new handlink of resident ddt	30 Jan 72	8718	Victor
* auto-logout of inactive jobs	27 Jan 72	8693	Victor
* suggestions for the next emc meeting	19 Jan 72	8565	Victor
* symbol checking, etc.	12 Jan 72	8558	Victor
* tab bug ???	18 Jan 72	8557	Victor
* L28 bugs	18 Jan 72	8556	Victor
* Parameterising bur chks and hits	12 Jan 72	8555	Victor
* half duplex linking	16 Dec 71	8296	Victor
* new jsys - strmt [See Number Listing/	21 Dec 71	8293	Victor
* new jsys - strmt	3 Dec 71	8171	Victor
* new jsys - setmb	3 Dec 71	8173	Victor
* new printer driver	3 Dec 71	8172	Victor
* new printer driver	3 Dec 71	8171	Victor
* printer driver	24 Nov 71	8120	Victor
* a proposal for handling disk errors	1 Jun 71	7056	Victor
* notes on changes to group configuration (journal, 7018,)	24 May 71	7022	Victor
* TLINK - A NEW SUBSYSTEM	12 May 71	6976	Victor
* SNDMSG - A new subsystem	12 May 71	6970	Victor
* RUNFIL	20 Apr 71	6910	Victor
* A First cut at an archival system for ARC	16 Feb 72	9202	Wallace
* update to disk allocation/restriction Writeup- 8758 [See Number Listing/	16 Feb 72	9199	Wallace
* OFFICIAL HOST NAMES IN NETSER AND TELNET	16 Feb 72	9197	Wallace
* ON GETTING FROM HERE TO WHERE?	2 Feb 72	8758	Wallace
* disk space allocation/restriction in tenx	31 Jan 72	8739	Wallace
* system disc file allocation	20 Jan 72	8575	Wallace
* some comments on our operator	14 Jan 72	8574	Wallace
* tenex-bugs from sri-ai	3 Jan 72	8363	Wallace
* No title	3 Jan 72	8362	Wallace
* No title	17 Nov 71	8066	Wallace
* NEW TENEX GROUP ASSIGNMENTS	13 Oct 71	7602	Wallace
* proposal for changing tenex monitor source files	9 Jul 71	7365	Wallace
* Rubout key question: where and when to relocate	7 Jul 71	7377	Wallace
* No title	14 Jul 72	11056	Watson
* ICGG Tasks for ARC People	13 Jul 72	11044	Watson
* Reply to WGC on use of Journal Messages	12 Jul 72	11025	Watson
* Notes from ICGG Planning Meeting 7 JULY	12 Jul 72	11022	Watson
* WAG/WFC 372: Notes on a Conversation with Bob Kahn on the ICGG	12 Jul 72	11018	Watson
* More on a Net Status File	24 Jun 72	11012	Watson
* Some NIC Needs in the Software Area	23 May 72	11011	Watson
* Some NIC Information Handling and PSO Tasks	12 Jul 72	11010	Watson
* Reply to ll001 of IWC	27 Jun 72	11007	Watson
* A Matrix of Service Capabilities	19 Jun 72	11006	Watson
* Short Term Needs	7 Apr 72	11005	Watson
* Toward a Framework for NIC Evolution	26 Jun 72	10878	Watson
* More on Net Status File	27 Jun 72	10871	Watson
* Reply to Note on Current NIC Functioning	22 Jun 72	10813	Watson
* Conversation with Bob Kahn about ICGG	20 Jun 72	10800	Watson
* Note of Appreciation to Dave Crocker on his TIP and Graphics Requests	20 Jun 72	10799	Watson
* Reply to Dave Crocker on Site Status file suggestion	19 Jun 72	10765	Watson
* EMC Notes June 19 1972	15 Jun 72	10753	Watson
* Request for Plans	13 Jun 72	10740	Watson
* PERC Notes 8 June 1972	12 Jun 72	10720	Watson
* Network Information Specialist: Job Description	8 Jun 72	10712	Watson
* Hurrah for LPB	2 Jun 72	10626	Watson
* FIP Document Critique	2 Jun 72	10623	Watson
* Reply to NIB on His Comment on FIR'S minutes	31 May 72	10615	Watson
* PERC NOTES MAY 25, 1972	19 May 72	10553	Watson
* FRAMAC Notes May 19	15 May 72	10465	Watson
* Reply to Postal about His Funny Printout	15 May 72	10464	Watson
* PERC Notes May 10-15	8 May 72	10378	Watson
* Visit Log to System Concepts 5-5-72	1 May 72	10304	Watson
* sample journal session	1 May 72	10285	Watson
* recommendation to Proceed with Basic and Intermediate NLS	26 Apr 72	10252	Watson
* PERC Minutes 26-Apr-72	26 Apr 72	10234	Watson
* Tentative definition of the NLS novice mode.	8 Apr 72	10038	Watson
* Reply to Eric's Note on NLS costs	7 Apr 72	10033	Watson
* Inconsistency of Meaning of Space in NLS Questions	6 Apr 72	9945	Watson
* Notification of a NIC Planning File for Needs Possibilities and other Ideas	6 Apr 72	9943	Watson
* A Suggested NIC Planning Strategy for the Next Couple of Weeks			



Title	Date	Number	Author
* Some Further Thoughts on NLS Costs	5 Apr 72	6939	Watson
* Initial Ground Rules for Dialog Using Common Files	4 Apr 72	6922	Watson
* Is TNLs too Expensive for Simple Editing?	3 Apr 72	6937	Watson
* A Need for More Dictation?	3 Apr 72	6935	Watson
* Some Initial Thoughts on BBS	31 Mar 72	6932	Watson
* Reply on Postoffice MEX Suggestion	14 Mar 72	6907	Watson
* Conversation With Tom FYKE of NBS about Network Future	17 Feb 72	9209	Watson
* Visitor Log Les Earnest SU-AI 9-2-72	9 Feb 72	8947	Watson
* Visitor Log Louie Pouzin 8-2-72	6 Feb 72	8910	Watson
* Another View of What Superwatch is Saying	3 Feb 72	8785	Watson
* Some Questions for ARC	3 Feb 72	8778	Watson
* Availability of File Folklore	1 Feb 72	8751	Watson
* Reply to CSK on Changing Mailing Address in ID Sys	1 Feb 72	8742	Watson
* We Fixed the ID File	26 Jan 72	8670	Watson
* Meetings between ARC and TYMSHARE	26 Jan 72	8669	Watson
* Some Background on Pressures Existing on ARC	24 Jan 72	8634	Watson
* Reply to CSK on Journal Questions	21 Jan 72	8606	Watson
* Some Questions and Notes from Recent Reading	21 Jan 72	8603	Watson
* Authors Do Not Get Online Journal Distribution At Present	19 Jan 72	8564	Watson
* Acknowledgement of ID System Changes	15 Jan 72	8508	Watson
* Answer to JEP's Complaint	14 Jan 72	8501	Watson
* Another Person from SRI for the NWG Meeting on Data Management	14 Jan 72	8483	Watson
* A Couple of Glitches in RFG Distribution	14 Jan 72	8442	Watson
* Bag Membership List in NF Group	13 Jan 72	8439	Watson
* Toward a Framework for NIC Evolution-1 (See Number Listing/	13 Jan 72	8437	Watson
* NWG Meeting of the Subgroup on Distributed Data Management	13 Jan 72	8435	Watson
* Demonstration of NLS by Network People to Various Dignitaries	13 Jan 72	8434	Watson
* Correction to Title on 8430	13 Jan 72	8433	Watson
* Some Known ARC Problems	13 Jan 72	8432	Watson
* One More View of ARC Functions	13 Jan 72	8431	Watson
* Some Known ARC Problems	13 Jan 72	8430	Watson
* Some Random Thoughts on Reliability and Capacity	13 Jan 72	8429	Watson
* A Couple of Questions on DSS Operations	13 Jan 72	8411	Watson
* 8405 Sounds Good	10 Jan 72	8410	Watson
* Clarification for JSL	3 Jan 72	8357	Watson
* Conversation with Steve Crocker 28 DEC 71	29 Dec 71	8342	Watson
* Note on Minor Tab Glitch	29 Dec 71	8337	Watson
* Notes from Meeting on Command Language Evolution	26 Dec 71	8315	Watson
* Correction to Note to JBL	21 Dec 71	8292	Watson
* Reply to JBL on Outout Device Teletype	20 Dec 71	8289	Watson
* ID Glitches and Things	17 Dec 71	8286	Watson
* Letter to M.H.Carnin	13 Jan 72	8267	Watson
* Some Journal Bugs and Glitches	22 Nov 71	8110	Watson
* Some Thoughts on Service and Research and Development	18 Nov 71	8102	Watson
* NWG/RFG 274: Revision of the Mail Box Protocol	17 Nov 71	8056	Watson
* Note to JEW 11/17	17 Nov 71	8055	Watson
* Note on Need for Help Command in Journal	17 Nov 71	8055	Watson
* Proposal on Site Access Copies	17 Nov 71	8053	Watson
* Note to JMW about Host Names	12 Nov 71	8039	Watson
* Agenda and Notes for ARC EMC Meetings 11/9 11/11 11/15	11 Nov 71	8029	Watson
* Note to AAK on Host Name and NIC Course	16 Nov 71	7992	Watson
* NWG/RFG 274: NIC Course at SRI on Nov. 29, 30	8 Nov 71	7937	Watson
* Visit by Serge Girardi of IBM France	8 Nov 71	7936	Watson
* Request for Host Names	4 Nov 71	7923	Watson
* Note to Alex McKenzie about Status of Resource Notebook Entries	4 Nov 71	7921	Watson
* Note to Jim White 11/4/71 on UCSF's Host Name	4 Nov 71	7919	Watson
* Schedule for Candidate for Employment Paul Rech	3 Nov 71	7914	Watson
* Visit by Candidate for Employment Paul Rech	2 Nov 71	7906	Watson
* Note to SDC2 11/2/71	2 Nov 71	7903	Watson
* Note to AAK Nov 2,1971	2 Nov 71	7902	Watson
* EMC Agenda and Notes for 11/2/71	11 Nov 71	7900	Watson
* The Reason for Failure of Online Delivery to people at UCLA-NMC	29 Oct 71	7899	Watson
* Reply to Postel on his Host Name	29 Oct 71	7892	Watson
* No title	29 Oct 71	7891	Watson
* No title	28 Oct 71	7884	Watson
* Need for a Logging Terminal for the Journal	28 Oct 71	7883	Watson
* You are a Member of MCSIG	28 Oct 71	7882	Watson
* NIC Requirements for Task assignments Durink Nov (ordered)	28 Oct 71	7876	Watson
* Some Thoughts on ARC and the EMC	27 Oct 71	7872	Watson
* No title	27 Oct 71	7871	Watson
* NWG/RFG 273: More on Standard Host Names	27 Oct 71	7837	Watson
* students working	12 Oct 71	7173	Watson
* NWG/RFG 257: test	11 Oct 71	7763	Watson
* Ideas for Pushers of Proposed ARC Activities to Consider	16 Oct 71	7653	Watson
* Requirements and Design Outline for a Stage 1 Master Catalog Entry and Production	9 Sep 71	7632	Watson
* A Recommended Set of Conversion Conventions from the Journal Catalog to the	27 Aug 71	7614	Watson
* NWG/RFG 221: A MAIL BOX PROTOCOL VERSION-2	27 Aug 71	7612	Watson
* Transmittal of NIC User Guide	29 Oct 71	7591	Watson
* Record of Conversation with Steve Crocker on Aug 16,1971	19 Aug 71	7509	Watson
* Requirements for NIC L-10 Programs	19 Aug 71	7505	Watson
* Visitors on Monday Aug 16	12 Aug 71	7485	Watson
* Requirements for a Stage 1 NIC Online Resource System	21 Jul 71	7416	Watson
* A Suggested Policy on Distribution of NIC Manuals	7 Jul 71	7381	Watson
* NIC Open for Online Business( We Hope)	1 Jul 71	7364	Watson
* Delivery for the Network	1 Jul 71	7363	Watson

Title	Date	Number	Author
Requirements for a New Collector-sorter	1 Jul 71	7362	Watson
* A Felt Need for a Seminar Series	23 Jun 71	7313	Watson
* A Summary of Catalog and Collection Requirements	23 Jun 71	7339	Watson
* A Procedure for an Incremental Catalog Building Process	23 Jun 71	7336	Watson
* Some NIC requirements for Preassigned Journal Numbers	21 Jun 71	7316	Watson
* Journal Looseends Clarification	21 Jun 71	7315	Watson
* APPENDIX A: NIC Development -- Function and Operational Delivery	12 Jun 71	7279	Watson
* Questions and Comments for VSD on the Journal	11 Jun 71	7266	Watson
* Catalog Requirements	9 Jun 71	7263	Watson
* TNLS Course-- June 16-17	9 Jun 71	7262	Watson
* Format of an RFC Entry in the Catalog	7 Jun 71	7211	Watson
* Status report to the Network Working Group Meeting 16 May 1971	14 May 71	6960	Watson
* Response to Stage 0 Proposal for the Journal	11 May 71	6966	Watson
* Note to Steve Crocker on Starting Stations with a Subset of Documents	10 May 71	6963	Watson
* status report forNWG meeting	8 May 71	6916	Watson
* When is a program ready to be turned over to operations-the journal as an example	6 May 71	6911	Watson
* Augmenting the System Architecture Coordinator	5 May 71	6935	Watson
* Dialog Groups or Sets	23 Apr 71	6637	Watson
* Summary of TNLS Features and Commands	16 Apr 71	6353	Watson
* Visit by Al Sassus	16 Apr 71	6350	Watson
* Some Thoughts on System Measurement	15 Apr 71	6261	Watson
* Obtaining a Complete Set of Conference Proceedings	15 Apr 71	6231	Watson
* NIC telephone emergency numbers	14 Apr 71	6230	Watson
* Introduction to ARC	14 Apr 71	6229	Watson
* Requirements for Stage0 and Stage1 NICOTNLS	14 Apr 71	6226	Watson
* Some Thoughts on Deferred Mode	14 Apr 71	6225	Watson
* Note on Catalog Production Problem	13 Apr 71	6222	Watson
* record of discussion stage0 NIC dialog system	13 Apr 71	6218	Watson
* No title	15 Apr 71	6212	Watson
* Position of Header-comments Page in Journal Document	6 Apr 71	6210	Watson
* Getting On The Network Stage 0	19 Jul 72	11098	White
* SRI-AI ICCO RESOURCE	16 Jul 72	11084	White
* ICCO Accounts Opened	16 Jul 72	11083	White
* A POSSIBLE RESOURCE NOTEBOOK HOST ENTRY	13 Jul 72	11042	White
* SEMI-COLON in NLS	13 Jul 72	11038	White
* Small Talk	13 Jul 72	11030	White
* Comments on Host-Host Protocol bug	3 Jul 72	10698	White
* SPEAKEASY/ISC/CCN	2 Jun 72	10626	White
* FTP Document Critique	24 May 72	10574	White
* No Title	19 May 72	10552	White
* Network Utility Seminar	18 May 72	10547	White
* Redwood POD Minutes	11 May 72	10111	White
* No Title	9 May 72	10397	White
* this is a message	4 May 72	10321	White
* SRI INFO UPDATE PER REQUEST	3 May 72	10322	White
* FACILITATOR/LIAISON FUNCTIONS	20 Apr 72	10403	White
* No Title	30 Mar 72	9764	White
* Facilitator Info			